





|  |
| --- |
| **15 March 2021** |

This report has been automatically generated by the UPLINX

Report Tool. Nothing has been edited (apart from this note).

Please note that due to aliasing, some borders might not

display correctly on the screen. This depends on the

resolution of the screen. All lines appear perfectly in print or in different resolutions.

|  |
| --- |
| **Cisco Meeting Server**  **Configuration Report**  **Cisco CMS Config Report**  **As-Built Documentation for project - Sample CMS v3.1** |

Contents

[1 Report Information 4](#_Toc66722724)

[1.1 Report Generation 4](#_Toc66722725)

[2 Status 4](#_Toc66722726)

[2.1 General Status 4](#_Toc66722727)

[2.2 Licensing 5](#_Toc66722728)

[2.3 Cluster Licensing 6](#_Toc66722729)

[3 System 6](#_Toc66722730)

[3.1 General Configuration 6](#_Toc66722731)

[3.2 Cluster Settings 6](#_Toc66722732)

[3.3 Database Settings 7](#_Toc66722733)

[3.4 TURN Servers 7](#_Toc66722734)

[3.5 Web Bridges 7](#_Toc66722735)

[3.6 CDR Receivers 8](#_Toc66722736)

[4 Directory 8](#_Toc66722737)

[4.1 Active Directory 8](#_Toc66722738)

[4.2 Directory Search Locations 8](#_Toc66722739)

[4.3 LDAP 9](#_Toc66722740)

[4.3.1 LDAP Servers 9](#_Toc66722741)

[4.3.2 LDAP Mappings 10](#_Toc66722742)

[4.3.3 LDAP Sources 10](#_Toc66722743)

[4.3.4 LDAP Syncs 10](#_Toc66722744)

[5 Profiles 11](#_Toc66722745)

[5.1 Call Branding Profiles 11](#_Toc66722746)

[5.2 DTMF Profiles 11](#_Toc66722747)

[5.3 Call Profiles 12](#_Toc66722748)

[5.4 Call Leg Profiles 12](#_Toc66722749)

[5.5 Compatibility Profiles 13](#_Toc66722750)

[5.6 IVR Branding Profiles 14](#_Toc66722751)

[5.7 Dial-in Security Profiles 14](#_Toc66722752)

[5.8 Web Bridge Profiles 14](#_Toc66722753)

[6 Users 14](#_Toc66722754)

[6.1 User Profiles 15](#_Toc66722755)

[6.2 Users 15](#_Toc66722756)

[7 Tenants and Tenant Groups 38](#_Toc66722757)

[7.1 Tenants 38](#_Toc66722758)

[7.2 Tenant Groups 38](#_Toc66722759)

[8 Spaces 39](#_Toc66722760)

[9 Calls 81](#_Toc66722761)

[9.1 Call Bridges 81](#_Toc66722762)

[9.2 Call Bridges Group 82](#_Toc66722763)

[9.3 Call Settings 82](#_Toc66722764)

[9.4 Incoming Calls 83](#_Toc66722765)

[9.4.1 Incoming Dial Plan Rules 84](#_Toc66722766)

[9.4.2 Call Forwarding 84](#_Toc66722767)

[9.5 Outbound Calls 84](#_Toc66722768)

[9.5.1 Outbound Dial Plan Rules 85](#_Toc66722769)

[9.5.2 Dial Transforms 85](#_Toc66722770)

[9.6 IVR 86](#_Toc66722771)

[10 Command Line Output 86](#_Toc66722772)

[10.1 Server 10.5.1.131 86](#_Toc66722773)

[10.1.1 Hostname of CMS 86](#_Toc66722774)

[10.1.2 IPv4 Address Port A 87](#_Toc66722775)

[10.1.3 IPv6 Address Port A 87](#_Toc66722776)

[10.1.4 IPv4 Address Port B 87](#_Toc66722777)

[10.1.5 IPv6 Address Port B 87](#_Toc66722778)

[10.1.6 ntp server list 87](#_Toc66722779)

[10.1.7 Time Zone Configuration 87](#_Toc66722780)

[10.1.8 used DNS server to resolve DNS 87](#_Toc66722781)

[10.1.9 User List 87](#_Toc66722782)

[10.1.10 Syslog Configuration 88](#_Toc66722783)

[10.1.11 WebAdmin Configuration 88](#_Toc66722784)

[10.1.12 Call Bridge Configuration 88](#_Toc66722785)

[10.1.13 Web Bridge Configuration 88](#_Toc66722786)

[10.1.14 XMPP Configuration 88](#_Toc66722787)

[10.1.15 XMPP Call Bridge Configuration 88](#_Toc66722788)

# 1 Report Information

Cisco Meeting Server carries on-premises audio, video and web communication. It works with third-party devices and can be integrated with Cisco Communications Manager for ad hoc video meetings.

Participants can join the meeting via Cisco or third-party video endpoints, a Cisco Jabber client, Cisco Meeting App, either native or via a WebRTC-compatible browser, or Skype for Business to participate in the meeting.

Cisco Meeting Server, Cisco Meeting App, and Cisco Meeting Management have been optimized to be installed with Cisco Unified Communications Manager, Cisco Expressway or Video Communication Server (VCS) for call control, Cisco Expressway for firewall traversal, and Cisco TelePresence Management Suite for scheduling.

Most configurations of the Cisco Meeting Server are performed through the CMS API via XML requests. The CMS also includes a Web Admin with limited configuration options that include:

* General Configuration
* Active Directory Configuration for one main LDAP server. Multiple servers need to be configured via the API
* Call Settings
* Incoming and Outgoing Call setup with Rules and Dial Transforms
* CDR Configuration
* Spaces, also refered to in the API as CoSpaces
* CMA user setting to allow/disallow incoming calls

## 1.1 Report Generation

This configuration report for Cisco Meeting Server has the following details:

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Report Info** | |
| Report Date | 15-Mar-21 10:28:46 AM |
| Report generated for | Cisco CMS Config Report |
| Description | As-Built Documentation for project - Sample CMS v3.1 |
| **Server Info** | |
| CMS version | 3.1.2 |
| CMS IP | 10.5.1.131 |
| **Report Settings** | |
| Report Type | Direct Report |
| Visual Style | Blu Light.css |
| Report Content | All objects |
| Template HTML | CMSreportTemplate.htm |
| Template Word | Gears-Blue-universal.doc |
| **Report Tool Info** | |
| Report Tool Version | 12.0.29 / ?? Mar 2021 |
| Report Tool License | Licensed [Ent all] |

# 2 Status

This section contains:

* General status
* Licensing

## 2.1 General Status

The following table shows the system status.

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **System Status** | |
| Uptime | 2 days, 13 hours, 14 minutes |
| Build version | 3.1.2 |
| Media module status | 1/1 (full media capacity) |
| Lync Edge registrations | 4 configured, 4 in progress |
| web app calls | 0 |
| SIP calls | 0 |
| Lync calls | 0 |
| Forwarded calls | 0 |
| Completed calls | 0 |
| Activated conferences | 1 |
| Active Lync subscribers | 0 |
| Total outgoing media bandwidth | 0 |
| Total incoming media bandwidth | 0 |

## 2.2 Licensing

You will need activation keys and licenses for the Cisco Meeting Server and Cisco user licenses. From CMS version 3.0 onwards, a GET operation on the existing /system/licensing API now only returns the contents of the license file (i.e. the feature components) on a per Meeting Server instance.

The following activation keys or licenses are required to use the Cisco Meeting Server:

* Call Bridge
* Branding
* Recording
* Streaming

The following licenses are present:

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Licensing** | |
| Call Bridge | noLicense |
| Call Bridge No Encryption | noLicense |
| Web Bridge | noLicense |
| Customizations | noLicense |
| Turn | noLicense |
| Branding | noLicense |
| Recording | noLicense |
| Streaming | noLicense |
| Personal | noLicense |
| Shared | noLicense |
| Capacity Units | noLicense |
| **Multiparty Licensing** | |
| Timestamp | 2021-03-15T09:24:45Z |
| Personal License Limit | 0 |
| Shared License Limit | 0 |
| Capacity Unit Limit | 0 |
| Users | 258 |
| Personal Licenses | 0 |
| Participants Active | 0 |
| Calls Active | 0 |
| Weighted Calls Active | 0.000 |
| Calls Without Personal License | 0 |
| Weighted Calls Without Personal License | 0.000 |
| Capacity Unit Usage | 0.000 |
| Capacity Unit Usage Without Personal License | 0.000 |
| **Active Personal Licenses** | |
| Active Personal Licenses |  |

## 2.3 Cluster Licensing

The newly introduced API object /clusterLicensing returns the license status and expiry date (if applicable) for a Meeting Server cluster.

The following activation keys or licenses are required on this Meeting Server cluster:

* Call Bridge
* Branding
* Recording
* Streaming

The following licenses are present:

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Cluster Licensing** | |
| Call Bridge | noLicense |
| Call Bridge No Encryption | noLicense |
| Customizations | noLicense |
| Recording | noLicense |

# 3 System

The System section contains the following configuration items:

* General Configuration
* Cluster Settings
* Database Settings
* TURN Servers
* Web Bridges (CMS 3.0 and later)
* Recorders (only CMS version 2.x)
* Streamers (only CMS version 2.x)
* XMPP Settings (only CMS version 2.x)
* CDR Receivers

## 3.1 General Configuration

The menu *Configuration > General* of the Web Admin interface on the Meeting Server shows a summarized collection of General Configuration settings.

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **General Configuration** | |
| **TURN Server settings** | |
| TURN Server address (CMS) | 10.5.1.1 |
| TURN Server address (web app) | 10.5.1.1 |
| Username | admin |
| **Lync Edge settings** | |
| Server address | 10.5.1.166 |
| Username | admin |
| Number of registrations | 4 |
| **IVR** | |
| IVR numeric ID | 3 |
| Joining scheduled Lync conferences by ID | enabled |

## 3.2 Cluster Settings

This Call Bridge node has the following settings:

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Cluster Settings** | |
| Unique Name |  |
| Peer Link Bit Rate | 5000 |
| Max Peer Video Streams |  |
| Participant Limit | 2000 |
| Load Limit | 50 |
| New Conference Load Limit Basis Points | 5000 |
| Existing Conference Load Limit Basis Points | 8000 |

## 3.3 Database Settings

The Call Bridge reads from and writes to the database storing the space and configuration information. Database clustering can be disabled or enabled across cluster nodes. If enabled, it contains total nodes and the master name is in the 'Node-In-Use' setting.

**<database clustered="disabled"></database>**

## 3.4 TURN Servers

The TURN server provides firewall traversal technology, allowing the Meeting Server to be deployed behind a Firewall or NAT. To connect to the deployment from external Cisco Meeting Apps, Lync clients or SIP endpoints registered to a SIP or voice call control device, you need to enable the TURN server.

Note: Cisco plans to remove the TURN server component from the Cisco Meeting Server software in a future version.

The following TURN Servers are configured:

| **TURN Servers** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 589ddfe3-b0ff-4c1d-85b1-4812b00e6217 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Server Address | 10.5.1.1 | | Client Address |  | | Num Registrations | 0 | | Username |  | | Use Short Term Credentials | false | | Type | cms | | Call Bridge | [callBridges1 [da4004d7-9a3c-497d-8169-68d758ee41c8]](#da4004d7-9a3c-497d-8169-68d758ee41c8) | |
| 70be2794-dcce-4507-af36-aa8b4ebbfde3 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Server Address | 10.5.1.1 | | Client Address | 10.5.1.100 | | Num Registrations | 45 | | Username | admin | | Use Short Term Credentials | false | | Type | standard | | Call Bridge | [callBridges1 [da4004d7-9a3c-497d-8169-68d758ee41c8]](#da4004d7-9a3c-497d-8169-68d758ee41c8) | |

## 3.5 Web Bridges

The Web Bridge is required for Cisco Meeting Apps to look up guest login when using a web browser that does not support WebRTC (for example Internet Explorer). The Web Bridge is used by the WebRTC app. If you are deploying the WebRTC app you need to set the network interface for the Web Bridge and then enable it.

The following Web Bridge elements can be rebranded via the API:

* Sign-in background image for WebRTC app
* Sign-in logo
* Text below sign-in logo
* Text on browser tab

| **Web Bridges** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| eb56526f-e48f-4673-a55f-cc6fccddfee6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Url | http://webBridges.com/webBridges.asp | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | Web Bridge Profile | [webBridgeProfiles1 [54d7c9e9-8b89-461f-90b9-3cfbfc16dd9a]](#54d7c9e9-8b89-461f-90b9-3cfbfc16dd9a) | |

## 3.6 CDR Receivers

The Meeting Server generates Call Detail Records (CDRs) internally for key call-related events, such as a new SIP connection arriving at the server, or a call being activated or deactivated. It can be configured to send these CDRs to a remote system to be collected and analyzed.

There is no persistent storage of CDRs on Meeting Servers; CDRs are temporarily buffered on the Meeting Server before being streamed to the CDR storage receiver. When they have been sent to the CDR receiver, CDRs are removed from the Meeting Server. The Meeting Server supports up to 4 CDR receivers.

The following CDR receivers are configured:

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **CDR Receivers** | |
| Cdr Receiver | http:/10.5.1.1/cdr.asxp |

# 4 Directory

The Directory section contains the following configuration items:

* Active Directory Configuration (from admin web page)
* Directory Search Locations
* LDAP - Multiple LDAP servers can be configured via the API. These LDAP settings are shown here.
* LDAP Servers
* LDAP Mappings
* LDAP Sources
* LDAP Syncs

## 4.1 Active Directory

For users to utilize the Cisco Meeting Apps to connect to the Meeting Server, an LDAP server (currently Microsoft Active Directory or OpenLDAP) must be configured. The Meeting Server imports the User accounts from the LDAP server.

The server uses the concept of filters, rules, and templates, which allow you to separate users into groups.

The Web Admin interface on the Meeting Server can only configure one single LDAP server as shown below. However, the Meeting Server supports multiple LDAP servers which can be configured via the API. Those are listed in the following section LDAP.

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Active Directory** | |
| **Active Directory Server Settings** | |
| Address | 10.5.1.166 |
| Port | 389 |
| Secure connection | false |
| Username | CN=Administrator,CN=Users,DC=lab,DC=test |
| **Corporate Directory Settings** | |
| Restrict search to searcher OU | true |
| **Import Settings** | |
| Base distinguished name | DC=lab,DC=test |
| Filter | (sAMAccountName=\*) |
| **Field Mapping Expressions** | |
| Display name | $cn$ |
| Username | $sAMAccountName$@lab.test |
| Space name | $sAMAccountName$.space |
| Space URI user part |  |
| Space secondary URI user part |  |
| Space call ID | 88$telephoneNumber$ |

## 4.2 Directory Search Locations

This section shows additional external directory search locations that the Call Bridge will consult when users of Cisco Meeting Apps perform searches.

| **Directory Search Locations** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 54d885d1-a4a6-407c-9a78-69878e1ad8cd | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Ldap Server | [AD2013 [5f1531e9-3db7-4ea2-98db-07ccd9b9765c]](#5f1531e9-3db7-4ea2-98db-07ccd9b9765c) | | Base Dn |  | | Filter Format |  | | Priority | 3 | | Label |  | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | First Name | first | | Last Name | last | | Display Name |  | | Phone |  | | Mobile |  | | Email |  | | Sip |  | | Organisation |  | |
| 6a4502e4-9256-4b3c-bb52-227cdbfee5d8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Ldap Server | [AD2013 [5f1531e9-3db7-4ea2-98db-07ccd9b9765c]](#5f1531e9-3db7-4ea2-98db-07ccd9b9765c) | | Base Dn | ou=lab,ou=test | | Filter Format |  | | Priority | 1 | | Label |  | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | First Name |  | | Last Name |  | | Display Name |  | | Phone |  | | Mobile |  | | Email |  | | Sip |  | | Organisation |  | |

## 4.3 LDAP

The LDAP configuration items relate to the Meeting Server's interaction with one or more LDAP servers (for instance, Active Directory), used to import user accounts to the Meeting Server. Multiple LDAP servers can only be configured via the API. These LDAP settings are shown here. This section contains:

* LDAP Servers
* LDAP Mappings
* LDAP Sources
* LDAP Syncs

### 4.3.1 LDAP Servers

One or more LDAP servers should be configured, with each one having associated username and password information for the Meeting Server to use to connect to it, for the purpose of retrieving user account information.

The passwords are not cached on the Meeting Server, a call is made to the LDAP server when a Cisco Meeting App authenticates, and therefore passwords are managed centrally and securely on the LDAP server.

| **LDAP Servers** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 5f1531e9-3db7-4ea2-98db-07ccd9b9765c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Address | 10.5.1.166 | | Name | AD2013 | | Username |  | | Port Number | 389 | | Secure | false | |

### 4.3.2 LDAP Mappings

LDAP mappings define the form of the user account names which will be added to the system when users are imported from configured LDAP.

The following LDAP mappings are configured:

| **LDAP Mappings** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 7543e157-7dca-4206-9172-700bbfeae1d8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Jid Mapping |  | | Name Mapping | $cn$ | | Cdr Tag Mapping |  | | Co Space Name Mapping |  | | Co Space Uri Mapping |  | | Co Space Secondary Uri Mapping |  | | Co Space Call Id Mapping |  | | Authentication Id Mapping |  | |

### 4.3.3 LDAP Sources

LDAP Sources tie together configured LDAP servers and LDAP mappings, along with parameters of its own, which correspond to the actual import of a set of users. An LDAP source takes an LDAP server and an LDAP mapping combination and imports a filtered set of users from that LDAP server. This filter is determined by the LDAP source's "baseDn" (the node of the LDAP server's tree under which the users can be found) and a filter to ensure that user accounts are only created for LDAP objects that match a specific pattern.

The following LDAP Sources are configured:

| **LDAP Sources** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 7e1775e7-1e01-4785-bd7c-826e42478e68 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldapSources1 | | Server | [AD2013 [5f1531e9-3db7-4ea2-98db-07ccd9b9765c]](#5f1531e9-3db7-4ea2-98db-07ccd9b9765c) | | Mapping | [7543e157-7dca-4206-9172-700bbfeae1d8](#7543e157-7dca-4206-9172-700bbfeae1d8) | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | Base Dn | dc=lab,dc=test | | Filter |  | | User Profile | [eb702b80-ad3a-4b0c-b482-d17665b34b33](#eb702b80-ad3a-4b0c-b482-d17665b34b33) | | Non Member Access | true | |

### 4.3.4 LDAP Syncs

The following LDAP Syncs are pending or in-progress:

| **LDAP Syncs** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 20679fc9-41a3-410f-9401-a5651b1d3558 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | State | failed | | Failure Reason | ldapError | | Creation Time | 2021-03-15T09:24:30Z | | Start Time | 2021-03-15T09:24:30Z | | End Time | 2021-03-15T09:24:30Z | |

# 5 Profiles

This chapter lists the Profiles. They include:

* Call Branding Profiles
* DTMF Profiles
* Call Profiles
* Call Leg Profiles
* Compatibility Profiles
* IVR Branding Profiles
* Dial-in Security Profiles (starting in CMS version 3.0)
* Web Bridge Profiles (starting in CMS version 3.0)

## 5.1 Call Branding Profiles

Call branding profiles can define the experience when dialing into a scheduled conference.

To customize the language, the language files by Cisco were used and made available to the CMS via the IIS web server at the specified domain. The same applies to the customized background picture. At the TMS you will find this directory under C:\inetpub\wwwroot\Branding-CMS.If you want to change these files, you can do this in this directory without having to adjust the configuration of the CMS. For more details, please see the Customization Guidelines by Cisco.

The following Interactive Call Branding Profiles are configured:

| **Call Branding Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 5b61c44f-8045-4632-87b5-d2b648a03dde | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Resource Location | http://www.lab.test/image.png | | Invitation Template | http://www.lab.test/invitationTemplate.html | |
| d328bdc8-0486-492a-9c33-9a3ac340857d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Resource Location | http://www.lab.test/img.png | | Invitation Template | http://www.lab.test/invitationTemplate.html | |

## 5.2 DTMF Profiles

DTMF Profiles can be used to define DTMF sequences that can be used to control audio. The DTMF Profile does not define the ability to perform the actions, it defines the DTMF string that will invoke action. The definition for who has the authority to invoke that action within the coSpace is defined at the callLegProfile level.

The following DTMF Profiles are configured:

| **DTMF Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 2c244f81-92a5-48c6-824e-ec5dcaa1ca6b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Mute Self Audio | ## | | Unmute Self Audio |  | | Toggle Mute Self Audio |  | | Lock Call |  | | Unlock Call |  | | Mute All Except Self Audio | # | | Unmute All Except Self Audio | # | | End Call | @ | | Next Layout | \* | | Previous Layout |  | | Start Recording |  | | Stop Recording |  | | Start Streaming |  | | Stop Streaming |  | | Allow All Mute Self |  | | Cancel Allow All Mute Self |  | | Allow All Presentation Contribution |  | | Cancel Allow All Presentation Contribution |  | | Mute All New Audio |  | | Unmute All New Audio |  | | Default Mute All New Audio |  | | Mute All New And All Except Self Audio |  | | Unmute All New And All Except Self Audio |  | | Get Total Participant Count |  | |
| 60f48b13-7067-4068-a704-4451b0584e38 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Mute Self Audio |  | | Unmute Self Audio |  | | Toggle Mute Self Audio |  | | Lock Call |  | | Unlock Call |  | | Mute All Except Self Audio |  | | Unmute All Except Self Audio |  | | End Call |  | | Next Layout |  | | Previous Layout |  | | Start Recording |  | | Stop Recording |  | | Start Streaming |  | | Stop Streaming |  | | Allow All Mute Self |  | | Cancel Allow All Mute Self |  | | Allow All Presentation Contribution |  | | Cancel Allow All Presentation Contribution |  | | Mute All New Audio |  | | Unmute All New Audio |  | | Default Mute All New Audio |  | | Mute All New And All Except Self Audio |  | | Unmute All New And All Except Self Audio |  | | Get Total Participant Count |  | |

## 5.3 Call Profiles

Call Profiles control the maximum number of active simultaneous participants and the in-call experience for SIP calls. Call Profiles can be attached at the system, tenant or coSpace level, with the most specific taking effect.

The following Call Profiles are present:

| **Call Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 0149a5a5-515b-434f-a863-d535c7755e4c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Participant Limit | 5 | | Locked | false | | Recording Mode | manual | |

## 5.4 Call Leg Profiles

A Call Leg Profile defines a set of in-call behaviors. A call leg is a logical connection; a voice call compromises two call legs. The values in the Call Leg Profile set for a coSpace would be used for call legs in that coSpace, overriding any values set in the Call Leg Profile specified for the tenant that the coSpace is associated with. CoSpace, coSpaceUser, accessMethod, and tenant objects can optionally have a Call Leg Profile association.

The following Call Leg Profiles are present:

| **Call Leg Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 08b4743b-f10a-4eb0-bf37-a5906b36df04 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Needs Activation |  | | Default Layout | speakerOnly | | Presentation Display Mode |  | | Mute Self Allowed |  | | End Call Allowed | false | | Set Importance Allowed |  | |
| 92c7032e-f40d-4a5e-9d96-4cbe7c296595 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Needs Activation |  | | Default Layout |  | | Presentation Display Mode |  | | Mute Self Allowed |  | | End Call Allowed |  | | Set Importance Allowed |  | |
| efcb6899-f57e-42f4-97b4-a9306510a78c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Needs Activation | false | | Default Layout | speakerOnly | | Presentation Display Mode | dualStream | | Mute Self Allowed | true | | End Call Allowed | false | | Set Importance Allowed | false | |

## 5.5 Compatibility Profiles

Compatibility Profiles contain compatibility settings for SIP calls including:

* SIP UDT
* SIP Multistream
* SIP Media Payload Type
* Chrome Web RTC Video Codec
* h.264 CHP Mode

| **Compatibility Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 0e40d076-b64f-4692-8e3e-e2106c70d986 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Sip Udt |  | | Sip Media Payload Type Mode |  | | Chrome Web Rtc H264interop Mode |  | | Distribution Link Media Traversal |  | |
| 33a2957f-234a-4762-aa76-586cec3a627e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Sip Udt |  | | Sip Media Payload Type Mode | auto | | Chrome Web Rtc H264interop Mode | auto | | Distribution Link Media Traversal | enabled | |
| ef2abdda-95c5-4860-ba31-18d402a67b42 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Sip Udt |  | | Sip Media Payload Type Mode |  | | Chrome Web Rtc H264interop Mode |  | | Distribution Link Media Traversal |  | |
| f32b1b24-8d4f-406e-8dbb-9f0b159e1725 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Sip Udt | true | | Sip Media Payload Type Mode | auto | | Chrome Web Rtc H264interop Mode | auto | | Distribution Link Media Traversal | enabled | |

## 5.6 IVR Branding Profiles

IVR branding profiles can define the experience when dialing into an IVR. An Interactive Voice Response (IVR) Branding Profile is assigned to a tenant.

The following Interactive Voice Response (IVR) Branding Profiles are configured:

| **IVR Branding Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Resource Location** |
| 358fdf4e-d244-428e-93ac-d52a0a425eb5 | http://ivrBrandingProfiles.lab.test |
| 4efb066f-c2f2-4f0d-93a9-da78962f391b | http://ivrBrandingProfiles2.lab.test |

## 5.7 Dial-in Security Profiles

Dial-in Security Profiles (starting in CMS version 3.0) allow to define password parameters and are used to implement a minimum passcode length. The parameters of a Dial-in Security Profile are name, minPasscodeLength and allowOutOfPolicy. If these parameters are not specified at any level, the default settings will be minPasscodeLength=0 and allowOutOfPolicy=true.

After defining an Dial-in Security Profile, it can then be assigned to a tenant, coSpace or coSpace template, access method template or it can be set as top level (global) dial-in security profile. The default setting of thse config items in the parameter dialInSecurityProfiles is 'unset'.

The following Dial-in Security Profiles are configured:

| **Dial-in Security Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 3fff1ea9-4b4a-459f-bd2b-88aebb43248e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | DSP-1 | | Min Passcode Length | 6 | | Allow Out Of Policy |  | |
| 6d358e8c-938c-45cd-a248-fc4e4922a6a6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | DSP-2 | | Min Passcode Length | 5 | | Allow Out Of Policy | true | |

## 5.8 Web Bridge Profiles

Web Bridge Profiles (starting in CMS version 3.0) allow to apply the same settings for all, or a specified group of Web Bridges, not just on a per Web Bridge basis. After defining a Web Bridge Profile, it can then be assigned to a tenant or globally to the system profile. The new API parameter /system/profiles/webBridgeProfile allows you to specify and set the top level (global) web bridge profile.

The following Web Bridge Profiles are configured:

| **Web Bridge Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 1032b8f4-91da-4b01-8ba4-f6f82d6255f5 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | webBridgeProfiles2 | | Allow Passcodes | true | | Allow Secrets | true | | Resolve Co Space Uris | off | |
| 54d7c9e9-8b89-461f-90b9-3cfbfc16dd9a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | webBridgeProfiles1 | | Allow Passcodes |  | | Allow Secrets | true | | Resolve Co Space Uris |  | |

# 6 Users

The section Users contains:

* User Profiles
* CMA User Settings
* Users

## 6.1 User Profiles

User profiles control the facilities provided to the users in the profile, for instance whether they can create new spaces, create new calls, make phone calls, slave SIP endpoints or be allowed to send and receive chat messages when in a point to point call with another user.

| **User Profiles** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| eb702b80-ad3a-4b0c-b482-d17665b34b33 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Audio Participation Allowed | true | | Presentation Participation Allowed | true | | Has License | true | |

## 6.2 Users

If you plan for users to utilize the Cisco Meeting Apps to connect to the Meeting Server, then you must have an LDAP server. User accounts are imported from the LDAP server. You can create usernames by importing fields from LDAP as described in LDAP configuration. The passwords are not cached on the Meeting Server, they are managed centrally and securely on the LDAP server. When a Cisco Meeting App authenticates, a call is made to the LDAP server.

Multi-tenancy means that groups of users can be entirely segmented within the solution as required by service provider deployments e.g. users will only be able to meet, assign users to spaces, and search in the directory within the same configured customer groups.

The following users have been imported:

| **Users** | | | | |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| **ID** | **User Jid** | **Name** | **Email** | **coSpaces** |
| fdc474a0-7d31-4e67-8fd3-bcec33b2c10f | 1300.ORANGE@lab.test | 1300 ORANGE | 1300ORANGE@lab.test | [1300.ORANGE.space [cac08fa8-ee99-417f-88d7-4744688614c2]](#cac08fa8-ee99-417f-88d7-4744688614c2) |
| e2ebab02-6a07-4d93-8415-a227a6916628 | AD2013$@lab.test | AD2013 |  | [AD2013$.space [595aa366-5ecb-48a9-90b7-2acd5a846183]](#595aa366-5ecb-48a9-90b7-2acd5a846183) |
| 3a7a27cc-3e3d-4cfc-a29e-33f1300b35e8 | ADFSGROUP@lab.test | ADFSGROUP |  | [ADFSGROUP.space [3f2c7457-df66-4969-a647-f21c3ead35a1]](#3f2c7457-df66-4969-a647-f21c3ead35a1) |
| 16ffaafa-a3f3-448a-8c48-7b9da9467df5 | aps\_user\_template@lab.test | APS UserTemplate |  | [aps\_user\_template.space [9b67cd89-440b-46f0-a85c-3351b704df1f]](#9b67cd89-440b-46f0-a85c-3351b704df1f) |
| 92726ad5-93bc-482a-b9bc-3dee19e45508 | Access\20Control\20Assistance\20Operators@lab.test | Access Control Assistance Operators |  | [Access Control Assistance Operators.space [db352d72-7748-460a-ab8d-d49cc73d7e45]](#db352d72-7748-460a-ab8d-d49cc73d7e45) |
| e220039b-39b0-4f4a-8f7e-f15b93be9703 | Account\20Operators@lab.test | Account Operators |  | [Account Operators.space [d885f857-665e-4dce-a5a1-70ee0f219f18]](#d885f857-665e-4dce-a5a1-70ee0f219f18) |
| 37729747-9ea5-4d78-a71d-402ba938938a | Administrator@lab.test | Administrator | Administrator@lab.test | [Administrator.space [255336df-3efb-480e-b1b5-4c93bf26079a]](#255336df-3efb-480e-b1b5-4c93bf26079a) |
| 6f7856b9-9af3-44a6-b299-cb574e3435ae | Administrators@lab.test | Administrators |  | [Administrators.space [42050c1f-d673-4718-9acf-2ec949fcbdf0]](#42050c1f-d673-4718-9acf-2ec949fcbdf0) |
| 42547022-1c5d-4c40-9c26-5164f0eb8d93 | aberg@lab.test | Alec Berg | aberg2@lab.test | [aberg.space [32887fe6-0894-4571-86a7-c9c1d22e9a6f]](#32887fe6-0894-4571-86a7-c9c1d22e9a6f) |
| a7feaa0f-bfb9-49b0-84b9-a9d1280634ad | Allowed\20RODC\20Password\20Replication\20Group@lab.test | Allowed RODC Password Replication Group |  | [Allowed RODC Password Replication Group.space [b14cdc4c-b76f-4721-8b73-ca2bc76e445a]](#b14cdc4c-b76f-4721-8b73-ca2bc76e445a) |
| 51432a99-b49e-4506-a7ab-2bbc239b8c0c | ajolie@lab.test | Angelina Jolie | ajolie@lab.test | [ajolie.space [8d126460-cf13-4385-9b9b-b0cb32b921d8]](#8d126460-cf13-4385-9b9b-b0cb32b921d8) |
| e651f2df-d756-46ec-9d9b-eb4c273c9a5d | akutcher@lab.test | Ashton Kutcher | akutcher@lab.test | [akutcher.space [7ab96b9e-bc25-4d55-b494-a475247ccaf1]](#7ab96b9e-bc25-4d55-b494-a475247ccaf1) |
| 4671d7b7-bd3d-4250-b953-50ea6619d6d9 | asterix@lab.test | Asterix TheGaulois | asterix@lab.test | [asterix.space [8490b400-3519-450e-a2d7-4826a5241111]](#8490b400-3519-450e-a2d7-4826a5241111) |
| b6cca02b-e4bd-47b0-a534-b28b40f202a2 | Backup\20Operators@lab.test | Backup Operators |  | [Backup Operators.space [d8c91e37-fdfa-40ad-a9e9-c5cf4d0b13cb]](#d8c91e37-fdfa-40ad-a9e9-c5cf4d0b13cb) |
| 2b290ad2-453f-480f-8507-30efc3f7c3af | bbreu@lab.test | Beat Breu | bbreu@lab.test | [bbreu.space [044b1955-8f7f-4912-af7f-553fbd96b6cb]](#044b1955-8f7f-4912-af7f-553fbd96b6cb) |
| f869875e-5daa-4971-96a8-2b0d996687bb | bpitt@lab.test | Brad Pitt | bpitt@lab.test | [bpitt.space [54ef10ea-8654-4f4e-b776-20e3d9123707]](#54ef10ea-8654-4f4e-b776-20e3d9123707) |
| c1d9a678-07ee-4551-a7f8-e7837f72cbc8 | bwayne@lab.test | Bruce Wayne |  | [bwayne.space [d5f8ae90-3ed6-4dce-a24a-4fdd866b3e7c]](#d5f8ae90-3ed6-4dce-a24a-4fdd866b3e7c) |
| 158f3071-258d-428b-ad89-ed5668b58c12 | bwillis@lab.test | Bruce Willis | bwillis@lab.test | [bwillis.space [45f9a5ec-320b-4bdb-8d80-59a3c94826c8]](#45f9a5ec-320b-4bdb-8d80-59a3c94826c8) |
| 19403993-2e95-498d-8c8b-2dd5e67db138 | CSAdministrator@lab.test | CSAdministrator |  | [CSAdministrator.space [1caacb7c-80d0-4aa3-9af3-0a01e8031636]](#1caacb7c-80d0-4aa3-9af3-0a01e8031636) |
| b05d8dd6-a782-49d7-98f6-4c15a7d709a8 | CSArchivingAdministrator@lab.test | CSArchivingAdministrator |  | [CSArchivingAdministrator.space [b28eb4e4-9354-42c0-a9a5-48332058b518]](#b28eb4e4-9354-42c0-a9a5-48332058b518) |
| 5f9fb3cf-e5cd-47f0-8b05-81f06ceaaaa3 | CSHelpDesk@lab.test | CSHelpDesk |  | [CSHelpDesk.space [bedd2556-b06e-4b08-bbeb-bcd8528229a2]](#bedd2556-b06e-4b08-bbeb-bcd8528229a2) |
| ba4d7ce7-7362-4a77-bfe4-eb2cdbd5b4c5 | CSLocationAdministrator@lab.test | CSLocationAdministrator |  | [CSLocationAdministrator.space [dba44462-b942-4660-bb57-88a91ac0977c]](#dba44462-b942-4660-bb57-88a91ac0977c) |
| c1906517-92e0-423f-a323-aef287fba39a | CSResponseGroupAdministrator@lab.test | CSResponseGroupAdministrator |  | [CSResponseGroupAdministrator.space [5f4ada02-a822-4f71-9be7-c73abc299400]](#5f4ada02-a822-4f71-9be7-c73abc299400) |
| 959bc897-e9d2-4835-8065-7bbbd64ef7ab | CSResponseGroupManager@lab.test | CSResponseGroupManager |  | [CSResponseGroupManager.space [aa8fbbe7-a71f-48a5-9936-4e4d3bdd4480]](#aa8fbbe7-a71f-48a5-9936-4e4d3bdd4480) |
| 89023406-7adc-423f-9946-2701b4eede33 | CSServerAdministrator@lab.test | CSServerAdministrator |  | [CSServerAdministrator.space [f8b83019-c9f1-4603-98de-70be2b1c67f9]](#f8b83019-c9f1-4603-98de-70be2b1c67f9) |
| b5a5cd4e-6306-47ea-b00f-0f547e92edf3 | CSUserAdministrator@lab.test | CSUserAdministrator |  | [CSUserAdministrator.space [25c3c21c-1849-45cd-9ccc-61f40455df5e]](#25c3c21c-1849-45cd-9ccc-61f40455df5e) |
| 453da4d3-bc71-4280-8c25-1d1111899717 | CSViewOnlyAdministrator@lab.test | CSViewOnlyAdministrator |  | [CSViewOnlyAdministrator.space [d39daed9-d9c7-48ba-8ab5-dedcda0a0e5b]](#d39daed9-d9c7-48ba-8ab5-dedcda0a0e5b) |
| 939a28c5-a272-4466-a4a7-641f67e58516 | CSVoiceAdministrator@lab.test | CSVoiceAdministrator |  | [CSVoiceAdministrator.space [18e3eef3-9d26-4d77-9cae-84b55acc78fb]](#18e3eef3-9d26-4d77-9cae-84b55acc78fb) |
| 21db7e4d-f364-47f7-9f26-7e17feaa3c11 | Cert\20Publishers@lab.test | Cert Publishers |  | [Cert Publishers.space [b94e8cdb-c4fa-4271-9a17-dcf34e3079b4]](#b94e8cdb-c4fa-4271-9a17-dcf34e3079b4) |
| 9a163bd9-a28c-4cbb-b6e8-5ef0fd74f1b6 | Certificate\20Service\20DCOM\20Access@lab.test | Certificate Service DCOM Access |  | [Certificate Service DCOM Access.space [4b518a69-98c0-48cb-82c2-6372c83ff686]](#4b518a69-98c0-48cb-82c2-6372c83ff686) |
| 83bb816e-fd5b-4e8a-9046-e9fa205e44e8 | cwelch@lab.test | Chrisdopher E. Welch |  | [cwelch.space [a7b8d8de-9a83-40f9-8a67-db9ba13911ab]](#a7b8d8de-9a83-40f9-8a67-db9ba13911ab) |
| d5ad1af4-0d53-4583-9166-ef75a6790849 | ceastwood@lab.test | Clint Eastwood | ceastwood@lab.test | [ceastwood.space [c4873e8f-8a8f-436f-ba7c-0e8eeb787a44]](#c4873e8f-8a8f-436f-ba7c-0e8eeb787a44) |
| 1ff861c6-a9ed-4038-baa0-d32a4fa84c78 | Cloneable\20Domain\20Controllers@lab.test | Cloneable Domain Controllers |  | [Cloneable Domain Controllers.space [cc759684-fc31-4f44-be26-13ba29d00fce]](#cc759684-fc31-4f44-be26-13ba29d00fce) |
| f5a3c627-f7e6-40da-ad9b-a5fbcb443344 | Compliance\20Management@lab.test | Compliance Management |  | [Compliance Management.space [086c1ec0-3c93-474b-945a-5294f0d0c596]](#086c1ec0-3c93-474b-945a-5294f0d0c596) |
| 1db8c515-5181-4109-b7c2-c86cfc020e8b | FMGconsole1@lab.test | Console1 FMG | FMGconsole1@lab.test | [FMGconsole1.space [e7de838d-0caf-4355-85b2-ba28e3a0fd84]](#e7de838d-0caf-4355-85b2-ba28e3a0fd84) |
| e304d0ad-af6e-44e4-91d0-fd108985ad6f | Cryptographic\20Operators@lab.test | Cryptographic Operators |  | [Cryptographic Operators.space [fe9dd661-ba4b-4935-8ecf-463605c1c03b]](#fe9dd661-ba4b-4935-8ecf-463605c1c03b) |
| 3281f2b3-6391-4ac7-868f-c81da1443ab6 | CsPersistentChatAdministrator@lab.test | CsPersistentChatAdministrator |  | [CsPersistentChatAdministrator.space [c77dc54b-d87a-44de-9840-fe229a61aa8d]](#c77dc54b-d87a-44de-9840-fe229a61aa8d) |
| 5a6abef2-88db-4769-8af1-023cb5343e3e | Delegated\20Setup@lab.test | Delegated Setup |  | [Delegated Setup.space [dad78de1-9906-4e6b-a767-00ac78adb1bf]](#dad78de1-9906-4e6b-a767-00ac78adb1bf) |
| 8aa9fc2c-4124-4524-8283-0174ad9039a5 | dmoore@lab.test | Demi Moore | dmoore@lab.test | [dmoore.space [d8ce5f51-c7b3-437e-8ff8-06351842a1f9]](#d8ce5f51-c7b3-437e-8ff8-06351842a1f9) |
| 1527603b-e429-458c-97c7-7be992eae28e | Denied\20RODC\20Password\20Replication\20Group@lab.test | Denied RODC Password Replication Group |  | [Denied RODC Password Replication Group.space [4225c382-dd8a-4b76-9446-0c2389ae9d33]](#4225c382-dd8a-4b76-9446-0c2389ae9d33) |
| 9a1bd7b4-1905-4da7-9444-b9607ca617ba | Discovery\20Management@lab.test | Discovery Management |  | [Discovery Management.space [d1093cf5-f081-4c29-8af1-19eb752243ee]](#d1093cf5-f081-4c29-8af1-19eb752243ee) |
| 89712eb7-20be-4666-bd84-bf6cd124f33c | SM\_534705adf9a745e9a@lab.test | DiscoverySearchMailbox {D919BA05-46A6-415f-80AD-7E09334BB852} | DiscoverySearchMailbox{D919BA05-46A6-415f-80AD-7E09334BB852}@lab.test | [SM\_534705adf9a745e9a.space [5640d7e5-9d26-434b-bda3-95d7144d7684]](#5640d7e5-9d26-434b-bda3-95d7144d7684) |
| 0e950523-1313-4baa-8efe-719fecff4600 | Distributed\20COM\20Users@lab.test | Distributed COM Users |  | [Distributed COM Users.space [1cead697-0cc2-4140-817c-3bc735d75e89]](#1cead697-0cc2-4140-817c-3bc735d75e89) |
| 2dc9728f-c7a1-4aee-ac06-c70bce141962 | DnsAdmins@lab.test | DnsAdmins |  | [DnsAdmins.space [849d45c1-c940-4cdd-bd84-4bc982bedded]](#849d45c1-c940-4cdd-bd84-4bc982bedded) |
| a4d6d3c3-a877-4de7-8b0a-bae98350b363 | DnsUpdateProxy@lab.test | DnsUpdateProxy |  | [DnsUpdateProxy.space [1940a0d3-d0ff-4160-a462-46d60e4f92ef]](#1940a0d3-d0ff-4160-a462-46d60e4f92ef) |
| 08b05d14-a595-4bbd-acf8-cd9b7740898c | Domain\20Admins@lab.test | Domain Admins |  | [Domain Admins.space [ce73e8d2-c884-42a1-9ea8-fcacb6b5a134]](#ce73e8d2-c884-42a1-9ea8-fcacb6b5a134) |
| 080febd4-130e-4971-b58a-a2e648f19ec9 | Domain\20Computers@lab.test | Domain Computers |  | [Domain Computers.space [8ba1259d-d471-4576-a7d8-08c85554585a]](#8ba1259d-d471-4576-a7d8-08c85554585a) |
| 84edb22e-7184-48cb-bb66-863dc42a1a00 | Domain\20Controllers@lab.test | Domain Controllers |  | [Domain Controllers.space [9b50997f-96ef-4c80-a7ac-603a1cadcf4b]](#9b50997f-96ef-4c80-a7ac-603a1cadcf4b) |
| ccedab06-b963-4f56-ac0b-de0601ce0981 | Domain\20Guests@lab.test | Domain Guests |  | [Domain Guests.space [b86df1ff-f774-4d29-aef9-b9440dcdd9c1]](#b86df1ff-f774-4d29-aef9-b9440dcdd9c1) |
| 760e2b25-fa1d-436b-81cb-39b749c3156a | Domain\20Users@lab.test | Domain Users |  | [Domain Users.space [c248f0b6-e1a2-4a8c-9ffa-5ad9bb5e53ad]](#c248f0b6-e1a2-4a8c-9ffa-5ad9bb5e53ad) |
| 7921bc69-ac18-41da-a6e6-41fcd274df7b | specialchars@lab.test | Dávid Trüber | specialchars@lab.test | [specialchars.space [35ce756c-d69a-4592-93f1-c2cca760baac]](#35ce756c-d69a-4592-93f1-c2cca760baac) |
| 95760efe-b24a-4a10-a845-cf1d9d9294ec | eldee@lab.test | El D. Ess |  | [eldee.space [1a318d68-1e5b-4da4-b70d-02d3467f1d14]](#1a318d68-1e5b-4da4-b70d-02d3467f1d14) |
| 1a4a9adb-c9b9-4548-aafa-d37e63f62ac7 | elled@lab.test | Elle Diess |  | [elled.space [9afb6a29-d14a-408e-943d-6508b84cd2e7]](#9afb6a29-d14a-408e-943d-6508b84cd2e7) |
| 323e9679-4980-4dbf-8275-da044bb7a9d1 | epage@lab.test | Ellen Page |  | [epage.space [96910683-fa4a-4889-a8f0-75918d441d35]](#96910683-fa4a-4889-a8f0-75918d441d35) |
| 2022fdd7-400e-47ba-a4c2-45114624cb39 | emauto\_Wed@lab.test | Emauto Wed | emauto\_Wed@lab.test | [emauto\_Wed.space [01038509-8f46-4d91-ac6a-c8f467e594cf]](#01038509-8f46-4d91-ac6a-c8f467e594cf) |
| 119fea19-5134-456d-b971-7b3d7938f2e3 | Enterprise\20Admins@lab.test | Enterprise Admins |  | [Enterprise Admins.space [97f342a0-a187-4056-ad81-181653e61f16]](#97f342a0-a187-4056-ad81-181653e61f16) |
| 6e0aa1a4-b08f-4670-bdae-54742477faaa | Enterprise\20Read-only\20Domain\20Controllers@lab.test | Enterprise Read-only Domain Controllers |  | [Enterprise Read-only Domain Controllers.space [b8a92c81-4c24-4f09-86ed-15259809f0bd]](#b8a92c81-4c24-4f09-86ed-15259809f0bd) |
| e90a7c42-4354-472e-811f-0b0d8f7d4def | ebachman@lab.test | Erlich Bachman |  | [ebachman.space [1fdecfd2-95ae-4381-b8f5-77a5fc2e27f8]](#1fdecfd2-95ae-4381-b8f5-77a5fc2e27f8) |
| edef1e7c-e44b-4ddf-a263-13d27887ca96 | Event\20Log\20Readers@lab.test | Event Log Readers |  | [Event Log Readers.space [03a295a3-7acf-483f-9e12-2b9cac2405ee]](#03a295a3-7acf-483f-9e12-2b9cac2405ee) |
| a65fbfb7-03d7-44c2-b892-6c38d3fb30d6 | $731000-55PC635I18FI@lab.test | Exchange Install Domain Servers |  | [$731000-55PC635I18FI.space [eefd2eea-0065-479d-bb12-d9ad3f44b1e1]](#eefd2eea-0065-479d-bb12-d9ad3f44b1e1) |
| 60dd3766-23e0-4f84-94cd-0c99fbae61bb | $031000-R0MRT8R7O01C@lab.test | Exchange Online-ApplicationAccount |  | [$031000-R0MRT8R7O01C.space [e4ae297f-0d09-4ef5-823e-79b394382020]](#e4ae297f-0d09-4ef5-823e-79b394382020) |
| 737ef8db-34d5-4025-b846-736dd5fc1c10 | Exchange\20Servers@lab.test | Exchange Servers |  | [Exchange Servers.space [8d0f5108-df18-404b-a3f2-02d8af5d90b4]](#8d0f5108-df18-404b-a3f2-02d8af5d90b4) |
| c52a29b1-abdf-42ce-bcb6-47894e63b672 | Exchange\20Trusted\20Subsystem@lab.test | Exchange Trusted Subsystem |  | [Exchange Trusted Subsystem.space [e4a8160d-fe33-477a-bedd-696b21386101]](#e4a8160d-fe33-477a-bedd-696b21386101) |
| 1d31e890-3e2d-49b8-ab62-c64d48f98527 | Exchange\20Windows\20Permissions@lab.test | Exchange Windows Permissions |  | [Exchange Windows Permissions.space [16b2e494-9e92-4de7-a3b5-eb4b671f2446]](#16b2e494-9e92-4de7-a3b5-eb4b671f2446) |
| 13005525-428e-4416-8d90-ac04c3be731a | ExchangeLegacyInterop@lab.test | ExchangeLegacyInterop |  | [ExchangeLegacyInterop.space [e740d1e6-9c6f-4306-b200-ff6989da12c5]](#e740d1e6-9c6f-4306-b200-ff6989da12c5) |
| ae3c551e-c01e-4025-a66c-fc304b16e20a | FMG10@lab.test | FMG10 Last10 | fmg10@lab.test | [FMG10.space [4e9271bb-7c08-4db2-9ac9-2b88b4c3dc2d]](#4e9271bb-7c08-4db2-9ac9-2b88b4c3dc2d) |
| b431c201-8bf3-4486-96c0-f9962be2bac9 | fmg15@lab.test | FMG15 |  | [fmg15.space [852b7c07-6a02-4211-9857-e8ccd956babb]](#852b7c07-6a02-4211-9857-e8ccd956babb) |
| b5c3b485-e0f9-4e9d-bb0c-ef00c4a8a582 | fmg21@lab.test | FMG21 FMG |  | [fmg21.space [c8820110-2a80-4ef6-a20e-3817ad6f4066]](#c8820110-2a80-4ef6-a20e-3817ad6f4066) |
| fe2e5c7c-959b-408f-b35d-d0c6230f157b | FMG25@lab.test | FMG25 LAst | FMG\_15@lab.test | [FMG25.space [3aece445-95bf-4c69-8439-70911211652e]](#3aece445-95bf-4c69-8439-70911211652e) |
| e5ad0c61-c5d8-4667-b648-fe8e296b98cb | fmg4@lab.test | FMG4 Last5 | FMG4@lab.test | [fmg4.space [2b8df8af-31ec-45f2-85ed-702c78b32d6b]](#2b8df8af-31ec-45f2-85ed-702c78b32d6b) |
| 6e3c127b-063c-4848-bcc5-28839647d1a2 | FMG7@lab.test | FMG7 TEST | FMG7@lab.test | [FMG7.space [d94228ed-2ee6-42e1-a4ca-1f61ba7b8926]](#d94228ed-2ee6-42e1-a4ca-1f61ba7b8926) |
| cbd3c66a-35b9-46b6-b8de-98955f578456 | FMG8@lab.test | FMG8 Last8 | FMG8@lab.test | [FMG8.space [a80b6db6-922b-4522-8a02-a32eac9e5960]](#a80b6db6-922b-4522-8a02-a32eac9e5960) |
| 3b2d2249-4f54-4392-b765-068bf36f5da4 | FMG\_SiteNotExists@lab.test | FMG\_SiteNotExists Last | FMG\_SiteNotExists@lab.test | [FMG\_SiteNotExists.space [5fb9880b-1402-428f-a412-b64f5c2c82ab]](#5fb9880b-1402-428f-a412-b64f5c2c82ab) |
| 9e4dba15-57e5-46ba-8bb0-6c6bddd4e910 | FedServAcc$@lab.test | FedServAcc |  | [FedServAcc$.space [300fa5bb-c493-4ab5-ae95-ae16528af5ce]](#300fa5bb-c493-4ab5-ae95-ae16528af5ce) |
| 3e4b1f4a-e143-4c18-956d-44fe630df54c | SM\_678eb25ccd9442468@lab.test | FederatedEmail.4c1f4d8b-8179-4148-93bf-00a95fa1e042 | FederatedEmail.4c1f4d8b-8179-4148-93bf-00a95fa1e042@lab.test | [SM\_678eb25ccd9442468.space [a3bc015b-d9e5-4e42-b79f-ee6a940fdb91]](#a3bc015b-d9e5-4e42-b79f-ee6a940fdb91) |
| 96b5fa23-8ab8-4a95-9693-ecc5f4251e6a | FMG\_Last@lab.test | First Last | FMG\_Last@lab.test | [FMG\_Last.space [51001bc1-833a-46eb-b81e-c0e4e1af2c9e]](#51001bc1-833a-46eb-b81e-c0e4e1af2c9e) |
| caa9ea77-ef47-43ec-980f-b58d7ba0aef4 | gclooney@lab.test | George Clooney | gclooney@lab.test | [gclooney.space [5306fabc-13dd-419a-9467-2773bedbc708]](#5306fabc-13dd-419a-9467-2773bedbc708) |
| eca2f94f-a8a9-40f3-9c63-002b4b47684b | gdepardieu@lab.test | Gerard Depardieu | gdepardieu@lab.test | [gdepardieu.space [33e8064e-3e38-4653-a532-3479f30ba245]](#33e8064e-3e38-4653-a532-3479f30ba245) |
| b36c2078-7584-433e-8a20-c4d238c2180d | Group\20Policy\20Creator\20Owners@lab.test | Group Policy Creator Owners |  | [Group Policy Creator Owners.space [cf021958-d512-4087-95f9-01712f1f3241]](#cf021958-d512-4087-95f9-01712f1f3241) |
| 91ad7e5d-6959-4d3d-9005-cb1605c7429d | Guest@lab.test | Guest |  | [Guest.space [3f6ecfc5-095b-4022-b99d-eb353968a6c4]](#3f6ecfc5-095b-4022-b99d-eb353968a6c4) |
| 2cd61ccb-9ff2-4283-bf02-30b36eee8d02 | Guests@lab.test | Guests |  | [Guests.space [ab3cb3fb-861c-40f8-bc13-49150b947a5a]](#ab3cb3fb-861c-40f8-bc13-49150b947a5a) |
| 6ffb539e-0659-4859-abec-50bee787158d | gpaltrow@lab.test | Gwyneth Paltrow | gpaltrow@lab.test | [gpaltrow.space [163a882b-3b58-4bf4-a24f-101ad3c0095d]](#163a882b-3b58-4bf4-a24f-101ad3c0095d) |
| d614475c-dadd-4ac3-822b-6bf5b9158553 | harold@lab.test | Harold Xie | Harold@lab.test | [harold.space [d34755a9-54cb-4ea0-8eac-36e109fd887d]](#d34755a9-54cb-4ea0-8eac-36e109fd887d) |
| 0d9ecd17-5b9f-462a-8b2b-14a18de4fce1 | hford@lab.test | Harrison Ford | hford@lab.test | [hford.space [75a43087-d6c5-460e-82a7-eec099638d10]](#75a43087-d6c5-460e-82a7-eec099638d10) |
| eaaa487e-34e7-4a07-b51e-da6894adad2c | SM\_7e3c5b4d5e57469b8@lab.test | HealthMailbox1032aff002794789891a65263d00df2a | HealthMailbox1032aff002794789891a65263d00df2a@lab.test | [SM\_7e3c5b4d5e57469b8.space [414b82c6-b6be-4c9d-a0a8-b82ef818e6ca]](#414b82c6-b6be-4c9d-a0a8-b82ef818e6ca) |
| 001499ca-f9d3-4f19-a1b9-17b26159fde6 | SM\_c5051545278b46b7a@lab.test | HealthMailboxb5aeb3d49e0e4d5584fd946ae77ab9f4 | HealthMailboxb5aeb3d49e0e4d5584fd946ae77ab9f4@lab.test | [SM\_c5051545278b46b7a.space [3f01e4cf-df0c-426a-a3fb-98981256f558]](#3f01e4cf-df0c-426a-a3fb-98981256f558) |
| 3dc60b75-b23e-40df-9a24-2b29509e1607 | SM\_d07bb3bebc74435d8@lab.test | HealthMailboxd234f323e74f4fd09e6d7c165450116b | HealthMailboxd234f323e74f4fd09e6d7c165450116b@lab.test | [SM\_d07bb3bebc74435d8.space [1159fcfa-dca0-4595-88cb-e6e5ed2b1bbb]](#1159fcfa-dca0-4595-88cb-e6e5ed2b1bbb) |
| 70d661ca-41ff-489a-be02-7483dc588c24 | Help\20Desk@lab.test | Help Desk |  | [Help Desk.space [69e582cd-f95e-4618-9a2d-8ee51ad14e5a]](#69e582cd-f95e-4618-9a2d-8ee51ad14e5a) |
| 6c19ac38-448a-44a5-9b4e-9353692bd8e8 | Hygiene\20Management@lab.test | Hygiene Management |  | [Hygiene Management.space [4ec7a52b-f9b1-468e-9f84-a2581c22daf3]](#4ec7a52b-f9b1-468e-9f84-a2581c22daf3) |
| 76cef357-5745-4165-97a3-4e586eb916df | Hyper-V\20Administrators@lab.test | Hyper-V Administrators |  | [Hyper-V Administrators.space [654f8ee3-6bb2-4c2e-97ca-728e5a052e14]](#654f8ee3-6bb2-4c2e-97ca-728e5a052e14) |
| ad0c9dec-d733-4d79-b412-cda0bfd80aa7 | IIS\_IUSRS@lab.test | IIS\_IUSRS |  | [IIS\_IUSRS.space [73c9bdf5-78cd-4cea-8f4d-31464e76fb9f]](#73c9bdf5-78cd-4cea-8f4d-31464e76fb9f) |
| 16378760-b9a2-40a6-aaa0-fbeda373eb07 | Incoming\20Forest\20Trust\20Builders@lab.test | Incoming Forest Trust Builders |  | [Incoming Forest Trust Builders.space [d8a11eb9-9125-429b-94e5-ad4b649db7be]](#d8a11eb9-9125-429b-94e5-ad4b649db7be) |
| c76c1aec-18ae-4d8e-9847-4378ef77e4db | jlemmon@lab.test | Jack Lemmon | jlemmon@lab.test | [jlemmon.space [1d099a59-e2e4-4997-9f58-98402121dd60]](#1d099a59-e2e4-4997-9f58-98402121dd60) |
| 3a2e7591-9294-4d2b-a943-a96999c3f0fd | jnicholson@lab.test | Jack Nicholson | jnicholson@lab.test | [jnicholson.space [151cd832-3a25-48ff-9512-d3b5f214fe3c]](#151cd832-3a25-48ff-9512-d3b5f214fe3c) |
| 71b23254-3128-4adf-8655-b55f6edd4758 | jacktheripper@lab.test | Jack TheRipper | jacktheripper@lab.test | [jacktheripper.space [7b809372-97e5-4724-b442-3ad108b1fe07]](#7b809372-97e5-4724-b442-3ad108b1fe07) |
| 03cfa5af-fcc4-4748-9a8a-495e6d38d492 | jjones@lab.test | James Earl Jones |  | [jjones.space [35718195-9a2c-4212-a6e8-46684e53ea9f]](#35718195-9a2c-4212-a6e8-46684e53ea9f) |
| 9b2419aa-0198-4d8e-8a3f-f46bd33ecce7 | jdunn@lab.test | Jared Dunn | jdunn@lab.test | [jdunn.space [a1181a84-e11e-488d-b756-ce16fa9fe328]](#a1181a84-e11e-488d-b756-ce16fa9fe328) |
| 10879a7c-44d0-4ba6-8039-a287f4193473 | jseinfield@lab.test | Jerry Seinfield | jseinfield@lab.test | [jseinfield.space [9c8388eb-622a-4b50-b244-d5ba77e8d94c]](#9c8388eb-622a-4b50-b244-d5ba77e8d94c) |
| 6d477255-7a7f-45e2-beb0-b8d760b344d6 | jcarrey@lab.test | Jim Carrey | jcarrey@lab.test | [jcarrey.space [5a7cb14b-4d45-41e3-9424-533cdfd5cd1f]](#5a7cb14b-4d45-41e3-9424-533cdfd5cd1f) |
| 737710b7-53f1-4fd9-a1fb-dab1db0f0390 | jmorrison@lab.test | Jim Morrison | jmorrison@lab.test | [jmorrison.space [0cc24de0-5407-4814-9408-a1db5cb0b54a]](#0cc24de0-5407-4814-9408-a1db5cb0b54a) |
| 4d1e0c18-6fc0-42f2-b38e-36201c106d37 | jparsons@lab.test | Jim Parsons | jparsons@lab.test | [jparsons.space [8755ddc1-83ab-45e9-aa76-30ca12a71d6b]](#8755ddc1-83ab-45e9-aa76-30ca12a71d6b) |
| d2b56a29-1f9d-47b8-b218-0052d2736a26 | jhoward@lab.test | John Howard | jhoward@lab.test | [jhoward.space [2403efab-2cfd-4069-a12a-260d35863e4c]](#2403efab-2cfd-4069-a12a-260d35863e4c) |
| 5088784e-7b61-4786-8c20-d722375f35ea | john.smith@lab.test | John Smith | john.smith@lab.test | [john.smith.space [b4fa59cf-fa4f-4607-8b89-9c290ba51892]](#b4fa59cf-fa4f-4607-8b89-9c290ba51892) |
| 9d8ce01b-0824-46d3-9821-f290dda3c6be | jdelpotro@lab.test | Juan Martin Del Potro |  | [jdelpotro.space [3c2069a0-cce1-4409-95dd-6fc49c5367ca]](#3c2069a0-cce1-4409-95dd-6fc49c5367ca) |
| 436d8ba3-613a-4d24-84e3-c4916eb33bd0 | jroberts@lab.test | Julia Roberts | jroberts@lab.test | [jroberts.space [355a40c4-5e7a-4550-8670-d0f31810a666]](#355a40c4-5e7a-4550-8670-d0f31810a666) |
| 2ea8bcd6-ec0f-469d-beeb-b15fe5230934 | kwatanabe@lab.test | Ken Watanabe |  | [kwatanabe.space [6fb2d443-a0cd-49c4-954d-9fc025e709ca]](#6fb2d443-a0cd-49c4-954d-9fc025e709ca) |
| 80fa6a70-0ea2-45f8-81f7-ab512f0e8c77 | kcostner@lab.test | Kevin Costner | kcostner@lab.test | [kcostner.space [1feafa0d-d383-4419-bedb-78eb4a3b146e]](#1feafa0d-d383-4419-bedb-78eb4a3b146e) |
| 48efbdb5-0b69-4395-9122-010ea124e99e | kspacey@lab.test | Kevin Spacey |  | [kspacey.space [ff981e2e-17c0-4320-bbc8-bb3a94b12952]](#ff981e2e-17c0-4320-bbc8-bb3a94b12952) |
| 4b9c9f2d-db14-4038-a3a2-09ff80c077a3 | ldstest01@lab.test | LDS Test01 |  | [ldstest01.space [b3840531-d20e-43ed-8421-9b40d55ffe83]](#b3840531-d20e-43ed-8421-9b40d55ffe83) |
| db239b0e-4f5c-455f-9496-2a82fed942cd | LICTEST170$@lab.test | LICTEST170 |  | [LICTEST170$.space [02135dbc-2122-4304-b894-d66abc162dc9]](#02135dbc-2122-4304-b894-d66abc162dc9) |
| 24b5d4d8-6036-4014-8bd6-3a3cd6476d48 | LYNC2013$@lab.test | LYNC2013 |  | [LYNC2013$.space [9440f386-dad7-4d9b-9320-6e5c066baddf]](#9440f386-dad7-4d9b-9320-6e5c066baddf) |
| 97eae22c-8ce5-4459-a345-8e9bde66c2c2 | ldicaprio@lab.test | Leonardo DiCaprio | ldicaprio@lab.test | [ldicaprio.space [9c30052c-fefe-4d2e-8ef7-5f7fa7e5ddd6]](#9c30052c-fefe-4d2e-8ef7-5f7fa7e5ddd6) |
| c39172a5-72ca-4c88-8d33-9a7933b5c93e | mgibson@lab.test | Mel Gibson | mgibson@lab.test | [mgibson.space [53abb2ee-186c-4304-9a1e-87a6d15aef14]](#53abb2ee-186c-4304-9a1e-87a6d15aef14) |
| 2715527e-db56-4d4b-8d4c-5aabef0b79a3 | mkadmin@lab.test | Michael Admin | mkadmin@lab.test | [mkadmin.space [2a3b647f-1e1b-4d4d-9efa-562faf558690]](#2a3b647f-1e1b-4d4d-9efa-562faf558690) |
| d607c3c1-11d9-4fcd-b6a3-d4f358695e7b | mdouglas@lab.test | Michael Douglas | mdouglas@lab.test | [mdouglas.space [1ec2015c-5501-41bf-8022-eeb040877c1f]](#1ec2015c-5501-41bf-8022-eeb040877c1f) |
| 86e50979-9f3a-4e48-b501-616203725c62 | mkunz@lab.test | Michael Kunz | mkunz@lab.test | [mkunz.space [8b9c4f91-6d02-4c29-9af6-cd3946632c3f]](#8b9c4f91-6d02-4c29-9af6-cd3946632c3f) |
| 79edfd69-117f-421e-8c99-58552de3b005 | SM\_99822fcbf6104974b@lab.test | Migration.8f3e7716-2011-43e4-96b1-aba62d229136 | Migration.8f3e7716-2011-43e4-96b1-aba62d229136@lab.test | [SM\_99822fcbf6104974b.space [490f9f48-6fc0-4c84-9d5d-1c548d91c3ab]](#490f9f48-6fc0-4c84-9d5d-1c548d91c3ab) |
| 84688b0f-4fce-455f-93c4-fc83d42f2611 | mfreeman@lab.test | Morgan Freeman | mfreeman@lab.test | [mfreeman.space [eeb97eb8-bd5f-4f66-bcb9-458dfe47fdd7]](#eeb97eb8-bd5f-4f66-bcb9-458dfe47fdd7) |
| 338d8c3c-c4b2-4e12-8f08-e83188c2e663 | nbighetti@lab.test | Nelson Bighetti |  | [nbighetti.space [0e2c5931-2896-49dc-acdb-6cde37ebc337]](#0e2c5931-2896-49dc-acdb-6cde37ebc337) |
| fc6ab140-5f34-4bf9-9179-ea3505d6cc73 | Network\20Configuration\20Operators@lab.test | Network Configuration Operators |  | [Network Configuration Operators.space [16970011-f4c3-4af5-ab11-9e68f05c35bd]](#16970011-f4c3-4af5-ab11-9e68f05c35bd) |
| 647481be-90ff-4156-8715-6278804c1d1f | Organization\20Management@lab.test | Organization Management |  | [Organization Management.space [980f02f2-81dd-4ca2-914a-cae004519d86]](#980f02f2-81dd-4ca2-914a-cae004519d86) |
| e65ba381-d0c7-4caf-96d2-e2f86bb303fa | Performance\20Log\20Users@lab.test | Performance Log Users |  | [Performance Log Users.space [c82e0719-e954-4bd6-8380-b42bac8b099f]](#c82e0719-e954-4bd6-8380-b42bac8b099f) |
| 73e84d77-67ac-4594-94ea-87524bc214b1 | Performance\20Monitor\20Users@lab.test | Performance Monitor Users |  | [Performance Monitor Users.space [52bd38b3-f2e0-4665-a3ad-67da17446278]](#52bd38b3-f2e0-4665-a3ad-67da17446278) |
| fbef9b96-b7a3-40ba-bcb5-cda84b7ee085 | pdinklage@lab.test | Peter Dinklage |  | [pdinklage.space [e3b8cda4-2ab9-46d4-8fc0-c90a6f4f1b40]](#e3b8cda4-2ab9-46d4-8fc0-c90a6f4f1b40) |
| 5ac96ce2-c177-4094-9306-5cda58afd18f | Pre-Windows\202000\20Compatible\20Access@lab.test | Pre-Windows 2000 Compatible Access |  | [Pre-Windows 2000 Compatible Access.space [50d0c590-d217-4688-b319-06f56c371c3f]](#50d0c590-d217-4688-b319-06f56c371c3f) |
| fcd46974-b5e1-4d7e-9351-4de9154bd4cb | Print\20Operators@lab.test | Print Operators |  | [Print Operators.space [4d506bb7-085c-4b61-b7cf-f1ed5140dde5]](#4d506bb7-085c-4b61-b7cf-f1ed5140dde5) |
| 651f7804-9e1a-4bd8-842a-b01274da4c75 | Protected\20Users@lab.test | Protected Users |  | [Protected Users.space [b8ef855c-deef-47c5-a665-9ee8bee4302a]](#b8ef855c-deef-47c5-a665-9ee8bee4302a) |
| ede78b06-defb-412f-b5b7-de9467517895 | ps@lab.test | Provisioning System | ps@lab.test | [ps.space [06c211de-a866-4dfb-8630-da729c7766df]](#06c211de-a866-4dfb-8630-da729c7766df) |
| 6417995b-2c10-46c0-a338-67349c76c013 | Public\20Folder\20Management@lab.test | Public Folder Management |  | [Public Folder Management.space [56ad47b6-6117-4cca-affb-ec97f5d69b6a]](#56ad47b6-6117-4cca-affb-ec97f5d69b6a) |
| 8eb01b26-8c08-4a4d-8c33-d5c05ef0d7be | RAS\20and\20IAS\20Servers@lab.test | RAS and IAS Servers |  | [RAS and IAS Servers.space [6f7ec4c5-01d9-4d89-82b4-befc33c19f6f]](#6f7ec4c5-01d9-4d89-82b4-befc33c19f6f) |
| 990e55c0-5ff4-44d7-8961-157d5b5fba71 | RDS\20Endpoint\20Servers@lab.test | RDS Endpoint Servers |  | [RDS Endpoint Servers.space [edd2bf08-ed1c-4189-8136-32e500c8a031]](#edd2bf08-ed1c-4189-8136-32e500c8a031) |
| 19c889c0-4a00-4cbf-a1e1-d2957537b9ff | RDS\20Management\20Servers@lab.test | RDS Management Servers |  | [RDS Management Servers.space [d05883ec-7eaa-411b-a3ff-c2c76306a4a2]](#d05883ec-7eaa-411b-a3ff-c2c76306a4a2) |
| 9c755f3b-a87b-4c34-8030-863ef09a5600 | RDS\20Remote\20Access\20Servers@lab.test | RDS Remote Access Servers |  | [RDS Remote Access Servers.space [3a520057-4124-4f2a-8f9e-75d92fd4bd55]](#3a520057-4124-4f2a-8f9e-75d92fd4bd55) |
| bb9db52b-22f4-4c2b-b350-94409d117ba8 | RTCComponentUniversalServices@lab.test | RTCComponentUniversalServices |  | [RTCComponentUniversalServices.space [49645851-6e9e-46f3-a76d-dd0ec98b68f9]](#49645851-6e9e-46f3-a76d-dd0ec98b68f9) |
| 5910ce47-ae10-4ecc-b275-928ca9a51da3 | RTCHSUniversalServices@lab.test | RTCHSUniversalServices |  | [RTCHSUniversalServices.space [aad6c500-3ba9-4613-ad05-2541425023da]](#aad6c500-3ba9-4613-ad05-2541425023da) |
| d207921f-21c3-446a-8d77-fa6077564d2f | RTCProxyUniversalServices@lab.test | RTCProxyUniversalServices |  | [RTCProxyUniversalServices.space [cffa1da6-5da1-4e60-b101-eb8fef5f290a]](#cffa1da6-5da1-4e60-b101-eb8fef5f290a) |
| 1db9c7ba-9a58-412d-9c01-5a7d548eb28b | RTCSBAUniversalServices@lab.test | RTCSBAUniversalServices |  | [RTCSBAUniversalServices.space [b4dcbf98-7cfa-4cc1-8abf-86ad205a62a8]](#b4dcbf98-7cfa-4cc1-8abf-86ad205a62a8) |
| 3b767cf8-b5a0-44a3-97fa-e28f43759302 | RTCUniversalConfigReplicator@lab.test | RTCUniversalConfigReplicator |  | [RTCUniversalConfigReplicator.space [629a0196-75c8-480e-9130-22bb7ff40fa4]](#629a0196-75c8-480e-9130-22bb7ff40fa4) |
| 596d03a6-041d-4684-bda6-13c9069a8558 | RTCUniversalGlobalReadOnlyGroup@lab.test | RTCUniversalGlobalReadOnlyGroup |  | [RTCUniversalGlobalReadOnlyGroup.space [128db305-7656-4238-b62c-9116f0194c0b]](#128db305-7656-4238-b62c-9116f0194c0b) |
| 92eca544-e5e6-416b-b81f-71bdedc9de55 | RTCUniversalGlobalWriteGroup@lab.test | RTCUniversalGlobalWriteGroup |  | [RTCUniversalGlobalWriteGroup.space [eb419a14-9763-4402-a1f3-4aa043a9c214]](#eb419a14-9763-4402-a1f3-4aa043a9c214) |
| 112f071a-d7df-43fd-b69e-e21c0b04ceb0 | RTCUniversalReadOnlyAdmins@lab.test | RTCUniversalReadOnlyAdmins |  | [RTCUniversalReadOnlyAdmins.space [c1ff986c-2946-46c7-9ef1-c01bf65b5d69]](#c1ff986c-2946-46c7-9ef1-c01bf65b5d69) |
| ab43c28b-7986-4d19-9c21-51d3c7aae809 | RTCUniversalSBATechnicians@lab.test | RTCUniversalSBATechnicians |  | [RTCUniversalSBATechnicians.space [29a1979f-2ab0-4a1b-8e1f-b70944258b0f]](#29a1979f-2ab0-4a1b-8e1f-b70944258b0f) |
| 587f857f-141f-4952-8e37-3764198f3c07 | RTCUniversalServerAdmins@lab.test | RTCUniversalServerAdmins |  | [RTCUniversalServerAdmins.space [ed759543-1f5c-40eb-9a08-1199a2934c5e]](#ed759543-1f5c-40eb-9a08-1199a2934c5e) |
| f0e5193c-dc9d-4b89-8b06-a65cf509eeb7 | RTCUniversalServerReadOnlyGroup@lab.test | RTCUniversalServerReadOnlyGroup |  | [RTCUniversalServerReadOnlyGroup.space [2e2ccc5e-a594-4450-a960-a7f4478c1bbe]](#2e2ccc5e-a594-4450-a960-a7f4478c1bbe) |
| 081ccd40-f25b-42ee-8e21-529a7a9c9b95 | RTCUniversalUserAdmins@lab.test | RTCUniversalUserAdmins |  | [RTCUniversalUserAdmins.space [ab8298eb-4318-46e1-ba65-856c8aee20b6]](#ab8298eb-4318-46e1-ba65-856c8aee20b6) |
| 3fa9707e-90f0-4f6c-908f-a177b5ddeb12 | RTCUniversalUserReadOnlyGroup@lab.test | RTCUniversalUserReadOnlyGroup |  | [RTCUniversalUserReadOnlyGroup.space [cee40c41-5418-4a27-a3a6-43481d899066]](#cee40c41-5418-4a27-a3a6-43481d899066) |
| 751f83df-64a2-4336-9553-9ab851c381ea | rsnow@lab.test | Ramsay Snow |  | [rsnow.space [ea43393d-244f-4408-84b3-51d26b1603ce]](#ea43393d-244f-4408-84b3-51d26b1603ce) |
| b0186e98-d3cb-43ab-97a0-17f29865c2d1 | Read-only\20Domain\20Controllers@lab.test | Read-only Domain Controllers |  | [Read-only Domain Controllers.space [5ee579f2-2506-4ee6-970d-e4c142b0873a]](#5ee579f2-2506-4ee6-970d-e4c142b0873a) |
| bc849008-e0d1-4012-ae35-91706135aaac | Recipient\20Management@lab.test | Recipient Management |  | [Recipient Management.space [c8af4cdc-b848-4d12-87ae-0f41d5c3a0f8]](#c8af4cdc-b848-4d12-87ae-0f41d5c3a0f8) |
| 35a7532f-6307-4bd8-827c-60e983af42bf | Records\20Management@lab.test | Records Management |  | [Records Management.space [2614182f-6ab9-4718-944d-5d37d6ef7834]](#2614182f-6ab9-4718-944d-5d37d6ef7834) |
| d62f83a8-bb7b-4bfd-98eb-c9e150504aef | Remote\20Desktop\20Users@lab.test | Remote Desktop Users |  | [Remote Desktop Users.space [f712495b-a964-40ac-b87e-41efe14bf111]](#f712495b-a964-40ac-b87e-41efe14bf111) |
| 24744e15-a244-465f-86d1-9bde927c7db2 | Remote\20Management\20Users@lab.test | Remote Management Users |  | [Remote Management Users.space [a612bf6b-81c5-4f54-be49-db1d2dc1d5ae]](#a612bf6b-81c5-4f54-be49-db1d2dc1d5ae) |
| d0231683-9537-407f-9121-0d75be0462a5 | Replicator@lab.test | Replicator |  | [Replicator.space [097e4c99-daa9-48e4-a20b-f1c83b96df48]](#097e4c99-daa9-48e4-a20b-f1c83b96df48) |
| fd419e59-a255-4207-a93c-c534846257c4 | rdeniro@lab.test | Robert DeNiro | rdeniro@lab.test | [rdeniro.space [47eb02e8-cf1d-49a2-922d-2d416d7c5378]](#47eb02e8-cf1d-49a2-922d-2d416d7c5378) |
| adb4e9d6-5d84-4d29-940e-f237e2cc2100 | rredford@lab.test | Robert Redford | rredford@lab.test | [rredford.space [22961c13-ffe1-467e-935c-90f5863b6922]](#22961c13-ffe1-467e-935c-90f5863b6922) |
| 888139fb-bdd0-418d-b701-fe32f60863e7 | Schema\20Admins@lab.test | Schema Admins |  | [Schema Admins.space [1b9fcb21-ed14-4ee9-be0f-b95b0f4d7454]](#1b9fcb21-ed14-4ee9-be0f-b95b0f4d7454) |
| f306fb79-955c-4b96-99d3-b0e6411504a6 | sbean@lab.test | Sean Bean | sbean@lab.test | [sbean.space [7578d1f2-a9e8-41d9-b42e-94d6580729b0]](#7578d1f2-a9e8-41d9-b42e-94d6580729b0) |
| bf731ab7-c7df-4aa4-ae59-f9e54b5ea04a | sconnery@lab.test | Sean Connery | sconnery@lab.test | [sconnery.space [1fb383ae-8fb2-4e2a-bf60-30b9cf797b21]](#1fb383ae-8fb2-4e2a-bf60-30b9cf797b21) |
| 4d62e039-bfd3-43d0-81fa-7fa25b3cacf0 | spenn@lab.test | Sean Penn | spenn@lab.test | [spenn.space [bf4ac74d-3e92-46e2-acab-9f343e215eae]](#bf4ac74d-3e92-46e2-acab-9f343e215eae) |
| 8c67cd64-3ec3-42ef-a59f-ddcdc40077bb | Server\20Management@lab.test | Server Management |  | [Server Management.space [87f322fe-b35f-4829-bb1c-54e497bc02d6]](#87f322fe-b35f-4829-bb1c-54e497bc02d6) |
| 627cb022-5057-4faf-89ee-a5ba3608bd0b | Server\20Operators@lab.test | Server Operators |  | [Server Operators.space [c6440043-27d8-4c8d-bbf6-c4abbf3c2ea6]](#c6440043-27d8-4c8d-bbf6-c4abbf3c2ea6) |
| 3ee73ddf-5895-41f2-be21-2bbd7db7608d | sturner@lab.test | Sophie Turner |  | [sturner.space [77e9cdd7-7dea-47cd-8d7c-b9a5fd3527d7]](#77e9cdd7-7dea-47cd-8d7c-b9a5fd3527d7) |
| 647cd2cb-865e-4858-a371-f08e994848ca | SM\_8601872407804d4d9@lab.test | SystemMailbox{1f05a927-03a4-48b9-844e-0dadf8551667} | SystemMailbox{1f05a927-03a4-48b9-844e-0dadf8551667}@lab.test | [SM\_8601872407804d4d9.space [89fe3079-5c9b-42c6-9672-9dfc388a661c]](#89fe3079-5c9b-42c6-9672-9dfc388a661c) |
| ef5f7a81-a20b-45f5-9bf1-dc0d65835a1e | SM\_626e6ce451cb449f8@lab.test | SystemMailbox{bb558c35-97f1-4cb9-8ff7-d53741dc928c} | SystemMailbox{bb558c35-97f1-4cb9-8ff7-d53741dc928c}@lab.test | [SM\_626e6ce451cb449f8.space [c0a90f1d-d37a-4e29-9b70-24ac4daab1ce]](#c0a90f1d-d37a-4e29-9b70-24ac4daab1ce) |
| 0884aab4-413c-42de-8b56-d727d1070918 | SM\_61218c24af784ac28@lab.test | SystemMailbox{e0dc1c29-89c3-4034-b678-e6c29d823ed9} | SystemMailbox{e0dc1c29-89c3-4034-b678-e6c29d823ed9}@lab.test | [SM\_61218c24af784ac28.space [6fc89810-e117-41cd-80b3-982c71b6fe95]](#6fc89810-e117-41cd-80b3-982c71b6fe95) |
| 8252f311-ded6-4182-9ff2-b247e6ea9bc5 | TNA175$@lab.test | TNA175 |  | [TNA175$.space [683eb35e-ad41-4efd-9f4a-009c43b8e382]](#683eb35e-ad41-4efd-9f4a-009c43b8e382) |
| 6ef17493-da00-4422-a347-6f172c08c0a5 | Terminal\20Server\20License\20Servers@lab.test | Terminal Server License Servers |  | [Terminal Server License Servers.space [12932cf3-e2aa-48c2-b27b-532ac0e7f524]](#12932cf3-e2aa-48c2-b27b-532ac0e7f524) |
| a7facb85-cdd6-49a0-a923-ca418b550dac | apstest1@lab.test | Test1 APS | apstest1@lab.test | [apstest1.space [0ad3d0c7-b578-44a4-a54a-93afc1f4a6d0]](#0ad3d0c7-b578-44a4-a54a-93afc1f4a6d0) |
| 8593f8f7-953c-4b80-ac4e-4d4fb9f89800 | test20aps@lab.test | Test20 APS | test20aps@lab.test | [test20aps.space [1f819022-be61-4525-8431-6e8deb666c82]](#1f819022-be61-4525-8431-6e8deb666c82) |
| a9a561bd-986f-47e3-bb9e-8706cefd9a5f | TestGroup1@lab.test | TestGroup1 |  | [TestGroup1.space [57916b4c-fb3e-4ea1-acca-1d660bad4289]](#57916b4c-fb3e-4ea1-acca-1d660bad4289) |
| 0dab4e68-c1c5-4055-8c56-f704cfeb735d | TestGroup2@lab.test | TestGroup2 |  | [TestGroup2.space [94c3bcf3-5a21-4609-a843-0a5874ec8e87]](#94c3bcf3-5a21-4609-a843-0a5874ec8e87) |
| 669be522-d7bf-4bc3-b362-55b8b6333a56 | TestGroup3@lab.test | TestGroup3 |  | [TestGroup3.space [9b29a040-c62f-4df3-a76b-01e225560815]](#9b29a040-c62f-4df3-a76b-01e225560815) |
| fecfb210-47a1-449f-a631-55bedae590b2 | TestGroup4-Nested@lab.test | TestGroup4-Nested |  | [TestGroup4-Nested.space [03f7e08c-cb15-4dce-a5d3-84c1038b3fe5]](#03f7e08c-cb15-4dce-a5d3-84c1038b3fe5) |
| 466bdcd7-a11a-41db-a34a-8a26139616cd | thanks@lab.test | Tom Hanks |  | [thanks.space [1bc72eb5-3ad6-46ea-b846-7618bf9a1944]](#1bc72eb5-3ad6-46ea-b846-7618bf9a1944) |
| 297a25c3-bc91-47bf-867f-44fbd45782da | trominger@lab.test | Tony Rominger | trominger@lab.test | [trominger.space [a7a208b3-580d-42bd-b583-bd1145fe6ca7]](#a7a208b3-580d-42bd-b583-bd1145fe6ca7) |
| 0b09bd77-d4d8-474c-9226-6142ccf224c2 | UM\20Management@lab.test | UM Management |  | [UM Management.space [5ee21746-8ac5-4f9e-89b9-849cef734e27]](#5ee21746-8ac5-4f9e-89b9-849cef734e27) |
| 7e0a8d92-e8f2-4e3d-87d3-3d19c710030b | USP-HSBC$@lab.test | USP-HSBC |  | [USP-HSBC$.space [b71f9b81-f42e-49b8-9bb8-1da14a1c7545]](#b71f9b81-f42e-49b8-9bb8-1da14a1c7545) |
| cf460010-bcb0-4e7b-be61-236317f0dfaa | USPTEST169$@lab.test | USPTEST169 |  | [USPTEST169$.space [38cfd3f1-b58d-4f1e-8fd3-f6cef7e91010]](#38cfd3f1-b58d-4f1e-8fd3-f6cef7e91010) |
| ee07d78e-15b6-4ebe-9af1-1edd42096aa1 | User\_template@lab.test | User Template |  | [User\_template.space [91605c35-d798-4e2a-82fc-b08f3ea54e3a]](#91605c35-d798-4e2a-82fc-b08f3ea54e3a) |
| 71b20c9d-4e05-43df-8505-cecd41e52cfa | User\_templateNoMob@lab.test | User TemplateNoMob |  | [User\_templateNoMob.space [de3ba5f8-d2df-4769-bfb5-88804c82d32b]](#de3ba5f8-d2df-4769-bfb5-88804c82d32b) |
| e3ff0e6a-58f8-4ef0-b25c-9092ebce5929 | Users@lab.test | Users |  | [Users.space [587557d6-f744-4335-8089-fe84e6d0c700]](#587557d6-f744-4335-8089-fe84e6d0c700) |
| bffef0f9-c7de-4ab7-8d9a-28979928a3c1 | View-Only\20Organization\20Management@lab.test | View-Only Organization Management |  | [View-Only Organization Management.space [238dc15d-1fda-4f5d-9ea6-b142c1439897]](#238dc15d-1fda-4f5d-9ea6-b142c1439897) |
| 11c92550-5eab-42e4-a266-34c82b2eb041 | putin@lab.test | Vladimir Putin |  | [putin.space [7a1ea6ba-8319-428f-a3aa-a604789b2606]](#7a1ea6ba-8319-428f-a3aa-a604789b2606) |
| aec142b5-cf0e-4223-9e7a-f14b695bd2af | WIN-OU342G0VHOF$@lab.test | WIN-OU342G0VHOF |  | [WIN-OU342G0VHOF$.space [cecdd350-a57d-44c8-a624-3ebe437e023a]](#cecdd350-a57d-44c8-a624-3ebe437e023a) |
| ec0c726b-ce69-49a9-9b0b-90014839b7c5 | WIN10-97$@lab.test | WIN10-97 |  | [WIN10-97$.space [3ad9454b-0387-4cb3-9c03-cc09fd5f416f]](#3ad9454b-0387-4cb3-9c03-cc09fd5f416f) |
| bbb1a19c-293d-47da-9ac7-80053caada0a | WinRMRemoteWMIUsers\_\_@lab.test | WinRMRemoteWMIUsers\_\_ |  | [WinRMRemoteWMIUsers\_\_.space [be9eee8d-5f36-45dd-8e6c-a81bbc84bfc2]](#be9eee8d-5f36-45dd-8e6c-a81bbc84bfc2) |
| 7336650e-3e10-43f7-8451-5eb1e92d9956 | Windows\20Authorization\20Access\20Group@lab.test | Windows Authorization Access Group |  | [Windows Authorization Access Group.space [27dd1624-f53d-4ff4-8263-2a5c5dd756a5]](#27dd1624-f53d-4ff4-8263-2a5c5dd756a5) |
| 8857afc4-ab3c-4251-b193-9b34c69a0c95 | adfssvc$@lab.test | adfssvc |  | [adfssvc$.space [36a9a31b-ca97-4710-9313-b12029c99b87]](#36a9a31b-ca97-4710-9313-b12029c99b87) |
| b8de98d9-1d72-4689-8a8f-2a82be39a0f0 | agent1@lab.test | agent1 UCCX |  | [agent1.space [2f8fe373-7ee1-4158-8a3d-75f0d9e35283]](#2f8fe373-7ee1-4158-8a3d-75f0d9e35283) |
| d14edf9f-9528-40ec-ae7e-7b1ee50839a3 | agent2@lab.test | agent2 UCCX |  | [agent2.space [25a49a9d-4976-49c3-95a0-f595905af17f]](#25a49a9d-4976-49c3-95a0-f595905af17f) |
| fd7b41d5-bee6-4cd6-aa32-348dd01b0822 | aps01@lab.test | aps 01 | lcpl@lab.test | [aps01.space [598d50e8-1f7f-4fee-b986-b4cbe92aebc4]](#598d50e8-1f7f-4fee-b986-b4cbe92aebc4) |
| 82a7b7d1-614d-4f7c-aa16-b952a9d0e010 | aps02@lab.test | aps 02 |  | [aps02.space [dfd695df-a270-482f-8635-176458d85bdf]](#dfd695df-a270-482f-8635-176458d85bdf) |
| d91b3fce-a601-458c-b265-56aebd5f33ff | aps03@lab.test | aps 03 |  | [aps03.space [9e27721a-1788-45f7-881e-ab2621dcf069]](#9e27721a-1788-45f7-881e-ab2621dcf069) |
| 05764f73-1aff-4daf-b0a8-7290d779ce8b | aps04@lab.test | aps 04 | aps04@lab.test | [aps04.space [07df2c9d-41c3-45d5-866d-87043e0a7d36]](#07df2c9d-41c3-45d5-866d-87043e0a7d36) |
| bd0a93db-ddd1-48c4-b781-98f74d35b16f | aps05@lab.test | aps 05 | aps05@lab.test | [aps05.space [7fe38215-6061-4753-8e75-32d878da2236]](#7fe38215-6061-4753-8e75-32d878da2236) |
| 4fbf9e21-f066-4f4f-b3d8-adb8bc6025e4 | crsadmin@lab.test | crsadmin UCCX |  | [crsadmin.space [d85ed82c-dc9f-4123-b07a-4b0d571a9df2]](#d85ed82c-dc9f-4123-b07a-4b0d571a9df2) |
| c98a3692-3b81-4e78-970d-cdf7d6ff1ab2 | cttest01@lab.test | ct test01 | cttest01@lab.test | [cttest01.space [60ede6a7-b90d-4784-81ce-a70d52cbff4a]](#60ede6a7-b90d-4784-81ce-a70d52cbff4a) |
| df036db2-56de-48e1-bd42-ea62c5dc4973 | cttest03@lab.test | ct test03 | cttest03@lab.test | [cttest03.space [a263adc4-d0f6-46b7-9055-abc97d6868a0]](#a263adc4-d0f6-46b7-9055-abc97d6868a0) |
| 4e974d24-e5f1-477c-8c49-8af818f853d6 | dotfirst@lab.test | dotfirst . |  | [dotfirst.space [0bde4e74-f82f-4069-b375-3edc258b4d36]](#0bde4e74-f82f-4069-b375-3edc258b4d36) |
| 2f06b13a-97d1-49b8-a026-a5ccfd93067c | emauto\_Friday1@lab.test | emauto Friday. | emauto\_Friday1@lab.test | [emauto\_Friday1.space [d65ede7f-6d41-4d04-8cd8-b13098a4bef9]](#d65ede7f-6d41-4d04-8cd8-b13098a4bef9) |
| 2cf2dc75-221b-45a8-b264-8ed28fd04701 | emauto\_Monday1@lab.test | emauto Monday1 | emauto\_Monday1@lab.test | [emauto\_Monday1.space [9392606e-8c94-4006-b4b2-252109faf204]](#9392606e-8c94-4006-b4b2-252109faf204) |
| d534eadb-4a22-41d0-9fde-d30c3c689e9b | emauto\_Tuesday@lab.test | emauto Tuesday | emauto\_Tuesday@lab.test | [emauto\_Tuesday.space [a2394b64-4785-45d5-8518-1c124d00b37e]](#a2394b64-4785-45d5-8518-1c124d00b37e) |
| 6578988b-e3ba-43e8-86c3-57e4b500dd00 | emauto1@lab.test | emauto1 LAST | emauto1@lab.test | [emauto1.space [aeb9920b-73d3-4856-a735-080f584cd96e]](#aeb9920b-73d3-4856-a735-080f584cd96e) |
| 6ff492f5-92ea-479d-a0ee-89912c7d030e | emauto10@lab.test | emauto10 LAST | emauto10@lab.test | [emauto10.space [6692bedf-4c9a-4bed-8720-5c6348c9ca48]](#6692bedf-4c9a-4bed-8720-5c6348c9ca48) |
| fe1fe33c-7b95-4e45-8425-0d7d84fa2bfe | emauto11@lab.test | emauto11 LAST |  | [emauto11.space [aacd4e11-06b2-492f-9926-b0048aba3f1c]](#aacd4e11-06b2-492f-9926-b0048aba3f1c) |
| fdcf4706-95c7-4d86-aa21-1abccd04569c | emauto13@lab.test | emauto13 LAST | emauto13@lab.test | [emauto13.space [3662a884-2577-4496-8f7f-b71ef66ca3f1]](#3662a884-2577-4496-8f7f-b71ef66ca3f1) |
| 1477b93c-45e6-48db-9f81-ad807bde5f57 | emauto15@lab.test | emauto15 LAST |  | [emauto15.space [28cd7f66-ab5f-4ae0-91d6-40b0143d5b85]](#28cd7f66-ab5f-4ae0-91d6-40b0143d5b85) |
| 97d32ac0-4d49-4e70-8e4d-8819d507bcb2 | emauto16@lab.test | emauto16 LAST |  | [emauto16.space [b3edc3d8-3e81-4ebf-9ce0-716c47cf7b3b]](#b3edc3d8-3e81-4ebf-9ce0-716c47cf7b3b) |
| f3e54d46-0ef5-4712-b159-e04b5314ce6e | emauto2@lab.test | emauto2 LAST | emauto2@lab.test | [emauto2.space [e753a4cf-64a9-460d-a005-db627bc71aba]](#e753a4cf-64a9-460d-a005-db627bc71aba) |
| 4c249462-2576-4e8a-a4a4-0f0e3114a89e | emauto4@lab.test | emauto4 LAST |  | [emauto4.space [8bcb06a0-beff-4af4-bd17-9d9654ea3ec3]](#8bcb06a0-beff-4af4-bd17-9d9654ea3ec3) |
| 642f2a1b-b8da-4c06-9795-726a8ee0e394 | emauto5@lab.test | emauto5 LAST |  | [emauto5.space [d7d382ea-bc84-439a-b741-14051b9abb22]](#d7d382ea-bc84-439a-b741-14051b9abb22) |
| 893c2ce6-9a75-423b-b853-05ddebffdc31 | emauto8@lab.test | emauto8 LAST |  | [emauto8.space [3f60ebc7-b8c2-4c95-8816-e349f077a9c9]](#3f60ebc7-b8c2-4c95-8816-e349f077a9c9) |
| 6bffd60d-f345-401b-959c-2ff06fb942d4 | fmg13@lab.test | fmg13 Last | fmg13@lab.test | [fmg13.space [e25a255a-cfdc-458f-a5df-39a2bef6fa9f]](#e25a255a-cfdc-458f-a5df-39a2bef6fa9f) |
| 8db2e538-35ff-4ef8-99b5-4ee17677d254 | fmg14@lab.test | fmg14 FMG | fmg14@lab.test | [fmg14.space [f8028ba5-5c54-4069-9dc5-1aaa9ab5e3ad]](#f8028ba5-5c54-4069-9dc5-1aaa9ab5e3ad) |
| d760d3fb-1039-43c9-ab8f-d6077d7df9c2 | fmg16@lab.test | fmg16 test | fmg16@lab.test | [fmg16.space [9437372b-3ee3-4c24-aac8-46be444257ca]](#9437372b-3ee3-4c24-aac8-46be444257ca) |
| ff95077f-1215-4179-8ff1-b34a349ccff7 | fmg17@lab.test | fmg17 |  | [fmg17.space [f3d5da57-3b3f-4552-be61-e8dbe641a4a7]](#f3d5da57-3b3f-4552-be61-e8dbe641a4a7) |
| 8870f783-7a72-4846-a6d9-906bcec50d7d | fmg20@lab.test | fmg20 FMG | fmg20@lab.test | [fmg20.space [76014ad5-c48f-4c53-bc54-4e008c4ba0e6]](#76014ad5-c48f-4c53-bc54-4e008c4ba0e6) |
| 340811f4-0350-4681-a791-ad75ffa035eb | fmg5@lab.test | fmg5 Test | fmg5@lab.test | [fmg5.space [c738d867-fa46-44f4-a234-0b290941ca9c]](#c738d867-fa46-44f4-a234-0b290941ca9c) |
| 71b8411f-d954-4450-9f3b-39462cfe79f2 | fmg6@lab.test | fmg6 test | fmg6@lab.test | [fmg6.space [2ceccf63-4168-4bb0-b111-a48fef6bdc3d]](#2ceccf63-4168-4bb0-b111-a48fef6bdc3d) |
| 7760817c-2da0-4d65-83b7-293501d5e6d3 | fmg9@lab.test | fmg9 Last | fmg9@lab.test | [fmg9.space [877c5ace-65ef-438e-aaa1-f5f53aa02085]](#877c5ace-65ef-438e-aaa1-f5f53aa02085) |
| 93a5f300-e2d1-4ec1-ac68-765223ad8a50 | krbtgt@lab.test | krbtgt |  | [krbtgt.space [de5c561f-c18c-4b25-aabd-44f497d34814]](#de5c561f-c18c-4b25-aabd-44f497d34814) |
| 470937d6-72aa-4044-a58e-2829c0d982f5 | lds01@lab.test | lds ohone | lds01@lab.test | [lds01.space [28b2dab0-e37a-4098-9e71-8681879ba1fb]](#28b2dab0-e37a-4098-9e71-8681879ba1fb) |
| c97f5636-9ae6-4678-bb44-4eb0a69b0e64 | ldstest02@lab.test | lds test02 |  | [ldstest02.space [6f642a73-bc6b-44d6-9b6b-c3f63b9e6100]](#6f642a73-bc6b-44d6-9b6b-c3f63b9e6100) |
| f6d25ca8-2336-489f-acc8-914109368088 | ldstest03@lab.test | lds test03 |  | [ldstest03.space [0d106e06-39d8-49b6-87cc-427dd94ab70e]](#0d106e06-39d8-49b6-87cc-427dd94ab70e) |
| 764d76a5-8a42-414f-86a5-7f2ec9dff832 | ldstest04@lab.test | lds test04 |  | [ldstest04.space [fc56f389-de43-4d3b-b0f6-1506ce22cb52]](#fc56f389-de43-4d3b-b0f6-1506ce22cb52) |
| 574083d8-6c88-41f2-966a-fdb0a27053c2 | ldstest06@lab.test | lds test06 | ldstest06@lab.test | [ldstest06.space [3c72c2bc-13c5-48b9-b1b6-861a083304c8]](#3c72c2bc-13c5-48b9-b1b6-861a083304c8) |
| caefd29a-faf9-46e1-b1d4-ea7bbf0b5479 | ldstest07@lab.test | lds test07 | ldstest07@lab.test | [ldstest07.space [cfa4b78c-d83e-4735-a395-b84b961b1c4d]](#cfa4b78c-d83e-4735-a395-b84b961b1c4d) |
| 8183341f-6c96-4d50-bffc-64f709fddcae | ldstest08@lab.test | lds test08 | ldstest08@lab.test | [ldstest08.space [a9ed2811-644c-46eb-b060-f8d2f95b85fa]](#a9ed2811-644c-46eb-b060-f8d2f95b85fa) |
| 0ebda89c-4636-48fc-b23a-6fa8bca71224 | ldstest09@lab.test | lds test09 | ldstest09@lab.test | [ldstest09.space [356aad68-a7ef-4d75-97c4-c3a8efd43961]](#356aad68-a7ef-4d75-97c4-c3a8efd43961) |
| 90089e87-ae6a-4c27-99f7-d327e81849f5 | ldstest10@lab.test | lds test10 | ldstest10@lab.test | [ldstest10.space [8cd2f22d-835f-49f9-9731-a645e9d7a2a8]](#8cd2f22d-835f-49f9-9731-a645e9d7a2a8) |
| a9c9253b-da22-482e-a743-5e1407b398f9 | ldstest11@lab.test | lds test11 | ldstest11@lab.test | [ldstest11.space [d81195eb-e67d-4b8c-9f0d-1a1c734c1dd2]](#d81195eb-e67d-4b8c-9f0d-1a1c734c1dd2) |
| f6fb2eb8-369b-44d4-97b6-a51147b033a4 | ldstest12@lab.test | lds test12 | ldstest12@lab.test | [ldstest12.space [cf8fb402-0c9c-4d01-92f6-3e53e1acfd32]](#cf8fb402-0c9c-4d01-92f6-3e53e1acfd32) |
| 9a45abb4-3d68-4f16-a842-06be7bbb3a85 | ldstest13@lab.test | lds test13 | ldstest13@lab.test | [ldstest13.space [cc014925-4d74-4241-b065-7841857ada7c]](#cc014925-4d74-4241-b065-7841857ada7c) |
| dd5318d5-78a4-44ce-b0aa-4dc610e95e1a | ldstest14@lab.test | lds test14 | ldstest14@lab.test | [ldstest14.space [eec610ad-8f6b-4897-966f-05894a085d1f]](#eec610ad-8f6b-4897-966f-05894a085d1f) |
| 10977c79-db21-4793-b7e8-93c1e599c033 | mbuser1@lab.test | mbuser1 Test | mbuser1@lab.test | [mbuser1.space [3249a7e9-baa1-499b-84d0-86de924665c6]](#3249a7e9-baa1-499b-84d0-86de924665c6) |
| f219458b-bda8-4dff-8fe1-8c0c43ffe70d | mbuser18@lab.test | mbuser18 last | mbuser18@lab.test | [mbuser18.space [d70a324f-1192-429a-9642-d3880f11b21d]](#d70a324f-1192-429a-9642-d3880f11b21d) |
| a2fb1436-19b3-47b4-912f-6f7c121ca2be | mbuser19@lab.test | mbuser19 Last | mbuser19@lab.test | [mbuser19.space [15542432-b0e2-424d-9e97-ce7e727ab64c]](#15542432-b0e2-424d-9e97-ce7e727ab64c) |
| a5086d27-f286-4986-b639-c320eef487a5 | mbuser2@lab.test | mbuser2 Last | mbuser2@lab.test | [mbuser2.space [abaefe52-b544-4930-b91f-ba15eb5a9ead]](#abaefe52-b544-4930-b91f-ba15eb5a9ead) |
| e36ea41d-4f62-4e20-8345-3107bf86744e | mbuser3@lab.test | mbuser3 TEST | mbuser3@lab.test | [mbuser3.space [0655ae9f-5a2c-4cb1-833c-fe2029f037c6]](#0655ae9f-5a2c-4cb1-833c-fe2029f037c6) |
| e74f4f13-7dea-4bf9-a63a-9f07cefa7c83 | mbuser4@lab.test | mbuser4 test | mbuser4@lab.test | [mbuser4.space [d93f1b4b-3973-4896-93b7-d8c6d8846afa]](#d93f1b4b-3973-4896-93b7-d8c6d8846afa) |
| df62be22-7f26-499f-b557-1bac9491cf3c | mbuser5@lab.test | mbuser5 test5 | mbuser5@lab.test | [mbuser5.space [cbbd1c3e-3695-448a-b1a7-169abc2f9952]](#cbbd1c3e-3695-448a-b1a7-169abc2f9952) |
| cb4c0caa-114b-43a0-94d5-bc7b3e346b87 | mbuser6\20test@lab.test | mbuser6 test | mbuser6test@lab.test | [mbuser6 test.space [6fb32ef1-6a11-4d5e-9863-ba1cf5e25351]](#6fb32ef1-6a11-4d5e-9863-ba1cf5e25351) |
| cc6eda8c-83f9-4824-88c5-4bc3ea879d0d | phoneadmin@lab.test | phoneadmin Admin | phoneadmin@lab.test | [phoneadmin.space [2b79faf5-2c2d-42c0-b202-94583a5d78ad]](#2b79faf5-2c2d-42c0-b202-94583a5d78ad) |
| 3bc26ac5-4782-4602-bc8b-8c7b79434833 | rdstestuserA@lab.test | rdstest userA | rdstestuserA@lab.test | [rdstestuserA.space [65872196-dfb3-4acd-b36c-8efe30fe711a]](#65872196-dfb3-4acd-b36c-8efe30fe711a) |
| 4468ae7f-5818-45a8-b283-d742ef47d9a3 | rdstestuserB@lab.test | rdstest userB | rdstestuserB@lab.test | [rdstestuserB.space [33d50272-0646-46b7-88bc-c2e4459fcbae]](#33d50272-0646-46b7-88bc-c2e4459fcbae) |
| 1fe93ec1-3074-4bdd-b72a-1547a2b42dc0 | supervisor1@lab.test | supervisor1 UCCX |  | [supervisor1.space [a5f28267-e32b-4c10-aaa3-759e1bd7637b]](#a5f28267-e32b-4c10-aaa3-759e1bd7637b) |
| af5fa0ee-1335-43cd-ba66-68b4c6eb7dd1 | sydadmin@lab.test | sydadmin |  | [sydadmin.space [589576f0-97a7-4c94-8a2d-8cdff6f18475]](#589576f0-97a7-4c94-8a2d-8cdff6f18475) |
| 69d2dd1c-9539-4397-9df1-9b690bc3f390 | testem@lab.test | test em | testem@lab.test | [testem.space [8a1b62ff-228d-4fa9-89b2-448ae20b7066]](#8a1b62ff-228d-4fa9-89b2-448ae20b7066) |
| 8c7dbdf1-f635-4fd3-a521-d02dadb2fccb | testuser01@lab.test | test user01 | testuser01@lab.test | [testuser01.space [2a4eb598-e031-4702-8959-45f5641a58a9]](#2a4eb598-e031-4702-8959-45f5641a58a9) |
| 8a56b933-d83e-4333-b654-b3c8df3da6f0 | testuser02@lab.test | test user02 | testuser02@lab.test | [testuser02.space [b7ce9946-c51a-4097-b4d7-f5c54caa9c5f]](#b7ce9946-c51a-4097-b4d7-f5c54caa9c5f) |
| bb6e0a21-9862-49db-946b-fae474a99d6c | testuser03@lab.test | test user03 | testuser03@lab.test | [testuser03.space [1a38fd0d-0452-4137-b971-847888920864]](#1a38fd0d-0452-4137-b971-847888920864) |
| ea0ebae1-b9be-43d1-8b9f-2834dd101af3 | testuser04@lab.test | test user04 | testuser04@lab.test | [testuser04.space [8e3354a1-7b9f-40e3-86fb-f137c2242664]](#8e3354a1-7b9f-40e3-86fb-f137c2242664) |
| aa5a5244-913f-40f2-9ceb-12b86fc559fe | testuser05@lab.test | test user05 | testuser05@lab.test | [testuser05.space [1e653d2f-e0f2-470f-b4af-2f4910c267f9]](#1e653d2f-e0f2-470f-b4af-2f4910c267f9) |
| 0cd008a1-c178-4dba-9603-578746f73762 | testlast@lab.test | test, last |  | [testlast.space [5c32daff-aed7-4678-8c07-2d012c39017b]](#5c32daff-aed7-4678-8c07-2d012c39017b) |
| 12699fd3-6b5f-4148-9a51-c8c4ff4f8755 | test1em@lab.test | test1 em | test1em@lab.test | [test1em.space [c2933389-f6ae-46e1-a075-14f115f38f5f]](#c2933389-f6ae-46e1-a075-14f115f38f5f) |
| bf84df30-57e2-4d0d-b875-b0c4c64b7609 | uptest01@lab.test | up uptest01 | uptest01@lab.test | [uptest01.space [41dafc3d-f23c-4d9d-b024-bb7bcbbc5eb6]](#41dafc3d-f23c-4d9d-b024-bb7bcbbc5eb6) |
| c7c5b665-9d54-4782-a4cc-c8f4c18c7b71 | uptest02@lab.test | up uptest02 | uptest02@lab.test | [uptest02.space [0dce4f45-c4be-4046-982c-2cc85e5cbf17]](#0dce4f45-c4be-4046-982c-2cc85e5cbf17) |
| d26011c0-dd8e-400a-a4c4-9e325fbfd24f | specialchars2@lab.test | 中文 test | specialchars2@lab.test | [specialchars2.space [f4dabb05-d82d-4bf7-908d-61655d2e7c28]](#f4dabb05-d82d-4bf7-908d-61655d2e7c28) |

# 7 Tenants and Tenant Groups

The Meeting Server supports multi-tenancy; this refers to sub-dividing its capacity into a set of islands where each island has all of the functionality of the unit as a whole, but has no access to the resources (for instance users, coSpaces, or active calls) of other tenants. This section contains:

* Tenants
* Tenant Groups

## 7.1 Tenants

The Meeting Server supports multi-tenancy; this refers to sub-dividing its capacity into a set of islands where each island has all of the functionality of the unit as a whole, but has no access to the resources (for instance users, spaces, or active calls) of other tenants.

The following tenants are configured:

| **Tenants** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | tenant1 | | Dial In Security Profile | [DSP-1 [3fff1ea9-4b4a-459f-bd2b-88aebb43248e]](#3fff1ea9-4b4a-459f-bd2b-88aebb43248e) | | Web Bridge Profile | [webBridgeProfiles2 [1032b8f4-91da-4b01-8ba4-f6f82d6255f5]](#1032b8f4-91da-4b01-8ba4-f6f82d6255f5) | | Participant Limit | 3 | |

## 7.2 Tenant Groups

Multi-tenancy is supported where multiple deployments can be hosted on the same server. This feature is provided by assigning tenants to a tenant group. This provides a mechanism for splitting tenants into separate independent groups. Each group consists of one or more tenants.

* IVRs and web bridges can now be created for a group of tenants as well as for an individual tenant.
* Tenanted dial plans, to enable the outgoing dial plan to have rules set that are tenant specific. Outbound connections can have tenant specific 'Local From Domain' to allow call back to reach the correct tenant.
* Tenanted call IDs. Call IDs must be unique within a tenant group, but maybe reused for different tenant groups.
* XMPP multi-domains. XMPP multi-domains enables a single Cisco Meeting Server to host multiple XMPP domains.

| **Tenant Groups** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 4a74a69e-51da-4ca6-bd8f-432f21fddd2d |  |
| 740aad23-ec96-4e55-8af5-9e0ffca27127 |  |

# 8 Spaces

Spaces are meeting spaces that are created by users, the API or through CMS Admin. Once a Space is created, users can be invited to join the meeting in that Cisco Meeting Server space. In the API they are referred to as coSpaces.

The following Spaces are configured:

| **Spaces** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| e4ae297f-0d09-4ef5-823e-79b394382020 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | $031000-R0MRT8R7O01C.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 000053646 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| eefd2eea-0065-479d-bb12-d9ad3f44b1e1 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | $731000-55PC635I18FI.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 285884886 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cac08fa8-ee99-417f-88d7-4744688614c2 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | 1300.ORANGE.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 826823029 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 595aa366-5ecb-48a9-90b7-2acd5a846183 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | AD2013$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 974667349 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3f2c7457-df66-4969-a647-f21c3ead35a1 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ADFSGROUP.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 652503385 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| db352d72-7748-460a-ab8d-d49cc73d7e45 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Access Control Assistance Operators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 518818914 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d885f857-665e-4dce-a5a1-70ee0f219f18 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Account Operators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 289917595 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 255336df-3efb-480e-b1b5-4c93bf26079a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Administrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 366954320 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 42050c1f-d673-4718-9acf-2ec949fcbdf0 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Administrators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 155010270 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b14cdc4c-b76f-4721-8b73-ca2bc76e445a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Allowed RODC Password Replication Group.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 235240842 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d8c91e37-fdfa-40ad-a9e9-c5cf4d0b13cb | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Backup Operators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 598811345 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1caacb7c-80d0-4aa3-9af3-0a01e8031636 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 465755262 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b28eb4e4-9354-42c0-a9a5-48332058b518 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSArchivingAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 759180156 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| bedd2556-b06e-4b08-bbeb-bcd8528229a2 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSHelpDesk.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 665127543 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| dba44462-b942-4660-bb57-88a91ac0977c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSLocationAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 158395970 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 5f4ada02-a822-4f71-9be7-c73abc299400 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSResponseGroupAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 616283805 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| aa8fbbe7-a71f-48a5-9936-4e4d3bdd4480 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSResponseGroupManager.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 559875715 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| f8b83019-c9f1-4603-98de-70be2b1c67f9 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSServerAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 203353931 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 25c3c21c-1849-45cd-9ccc-61f40455df5e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSUserAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 191262891 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d39daed9-d9c7-48ba-8ab5-dedcda0a0e5b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSViewOnlyAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 171637624 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 18e3eef3-9d26-4d77-9cae-84b55acc78fb | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CSVoiceAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 295726052 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b94e8cdb-c4fa-4271-9a17-dcf34e3079b4 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Cert Publishers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 608083463 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 4b518a69-98c0-48cb-82c2-6372c83ff686 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Certificate Service DCOM Access.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 444304285 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cc759684-fc31-4f44-be26-13ba29d00fce | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Cloneable Domain Controllers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 420962033 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 086c1ec0-3c93-474b-945a-5294f0d0c596 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Compliance Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 894165973 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| fe9dd661-ba4b-4935-8ecf-463605c1c03b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Cryptographic Operators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 513155152 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c77dc54b-d87a-44de-9840-fe229a61aa8d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | CsPersistentChatAdministrator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 506781690 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| dad78de1-9906-4e6b-a767-00ac78adb1bf | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Delegated Setup.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 960188251 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 4225c382-dd8a-4b76-9446-0c2389ae9d33 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Denied RODC Password Replication Group.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 913343916 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d1093cf5-f081-4c29-8af1-19eb752243ee | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Discovery Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 621967413 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1cead697-0cc2-4140-817c-3bc735d75e89 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Distributed COM Users.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 082189297 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 849d45c1-c940-4cdd-bd84-4bc982bedded | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | DnsAdmins.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 023215659 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1940a0d3-d0ff-4160-a462-46d60e4f92ef | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | DnsUpdateProxy.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 940513709 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| ce73e8d2-c884-42a1-9ea8-fcacb6b5a134 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Domain Admins.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 450859168 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8ba1259d-d471-4576-a7d8-08c85554585a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Domain Computers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 198990212 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9b50997f-96ef-4c80-a7ac-603a1cadcf4b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Domain Controllers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 787672733 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b86df1ff-f774-4d29-aef9-b9440dcdd9c1 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Domain Guests.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 004959044 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c248f0b6-e1a2-4a8c-9ffa-5ad9bb5e53ad | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Domain Users.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 051860660 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 97f342a0-a187-4056-ad81-181653e61f16 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Enterprise Admins.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 829012453 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b8a92c81-4c24-4f09-86ed-15259809f0bd | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Enterprise Read-only Domain Controllers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 749902214 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 03a295a3-7acf-483f-9e12-2b9cac2405ee | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Event Log Readers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 382999151 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8d0f5108-df18-404b-a3f2-02d8af5d90b4 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Exchange Servers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 154346358 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| e4a8160d-fe33-477a-bedd-696b21386101 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Exchange Trusted Subsystem.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 504889779 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 16b2e494-9e92-4de7-a3b5-eb4b671f2446 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Exchange Windows Permissions.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 091439728 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| e740d1e6-9c6f-4306-b200-ff6989da12c5 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ExchangeLegacyInterop.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 734950395 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 4e9271bb-7c08-4db2-9ac9-2b88b4c3dc2d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | FMG10.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+18474307003 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3aece445-95bf-4c69-8439-70911211652e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | FMG25.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 058517969 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d94228ed-2ee6-42e1-a4ca-1f61ba7b8926 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | FMG7.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 881044565456 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a80b6db6-922b-4522-8a02-a32eac9e5960 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | FMG8.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+18474307001 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 51001bc1-833a-46eb-b81e-c0e4e1af2c9e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | FMG\_Last.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 236246399 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 5fb9880b-1402-428f-a412-b64f5c2c82ab | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | FMG\_SiteNotExists.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 262146631 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| e7de838d-0caf-4355-85b2-ba28e3a0fd84 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | FMGconsole1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 142681547 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 300fa5bb-c493-4ab5-ae95-ae16528af5ce | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | FedServAcc$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 020971369 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cf021958-d512-4087-95f9-01712f1f3241 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Group Policy Creator Owners.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 115525548 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3f6ecfc5-095b-4022-b99d-eb353968a6c4 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Guest.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 634930881 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| ab3cb3fb-861c-40f8-bc13-49150b947a5a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Guests.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 687502861 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 69e582cd-f95e-4618-9a2d-8ee51ad14e5a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Help Desk.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 926748290 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 4ec7a52b-f9b1-468e-9f84-a2581c22daf3 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Hygiene Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 090269019 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 654f8ee3-6bb2-4c2e-97ca-728e5a052e14 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Hyper-V Administrators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 295498072 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 73c9bdf5-78cd-4cea-8f4d-31464e76fb9f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | IIS\_IUSRS.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 891976437 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d8a11eb9-9125-429b-94e5-ad4b649db7be | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Incoming Forest Trust Builders.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 238448464 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 02135dbc-2122-4304-b894-d66abc162dc9 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | LICTEST170$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 205761987 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9440f386-dad7-4d9b-9320-6e5c066baddf | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | LYNC2013$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 275166846 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 16970011-f4c3-4af5-ab11-9e68f05c35bd | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Network Configuration Operators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 185263262 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 980f02f2-81dd-4ca2-914a-cae004519d86 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Organization Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 880582344 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c82e0719-e954-4bd6-8380-b42bac8b099f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Performance Log Users.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 093244016 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 52bd38b3-f2e0-4665-a3ad-67da17446278 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Performance Monitor Users.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 114733259 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 50d0c590-d217-4688-b319-06f56c371c3f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Pre-Windows 2000 Compatible Access.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 268777192 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 4d506bb7-085c-4b61-b7cf-f1ed5140dde5 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Print Operators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 503225708 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b8ef855c-deef-47c5-a665-9ee8bee4302a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Protected Users.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 034092799 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 56ad47b6-6117-4cca-affb-ec97f5d69b6a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Public Folder Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 304564986 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 6f7ec4c5-01d9-4d89-82b4-befc33c19f6f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RAS and IAS Servers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 849778940 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| edd2bf08-ed1c-4189-8136-32e500c8a031 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RDS Endpoint Servers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 085721448 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d05883ec-7eaa-411b-a3ff-c2c76306a4a2 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RDS Management Servers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 515599476 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3a520057-4124-4f2a-8f9e-75d92fd4bd55 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RDS Remote Access Servers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 260330264 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 49645851-6e9e-46f3-a76d-dd0ec98b68f9 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCComponentUniversalServices.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 019688767 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| aad6c500-3ba9-4613-ad05-2541425023da | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCHSUniversalServices.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 170834287 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cffa1da6-5da1-4e60-b101-eb8fef5f290a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCProxyUniversalServices.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 699976142 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b4dcbf98-7cfa-4cc1-8abf-86ad205a62a8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCSBAUniversalServices.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 129098874 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 629a0196-75c8-480e-9130-22bb7ff40fa4 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalConfigReplicator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 153147565 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 128db305-7656-4238-b62c-9116f0194c0b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalGlobalReadOnlyGroup.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 923820535 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| eb419a14-9763-4402-a1f3-4aa043a9c214 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalGlobalWriteGroup.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 161170968 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c1ff986c-2946-46c7-9ef1-c01bf65b5d69 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalReadOnlyAdmins.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 299603360 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 29a1979f-2ab0-4a1b-8e1f-b70944258b0f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalSBATechnicians.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 092484447 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| ed759543-1f5c-40eb-9a08-1199a2934c5e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalServerAdmins.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 297304400 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2e2ccc5e-a594-4450-a960-a7f4478c1bbe | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalServerReadOnlyGroup.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 422493839 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| ab8298eb-4318-46e1-ba65-856c8aee20b6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalUserAdmins.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 208547991 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cee40c41-5418-4a27-a3a6-43481d899066 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | RTCUniversalUserReadOnlyGroup.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 946687138 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 5ee579f2-2506-4ee6-970d-e4c142b0873a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Read-only Domain Controllers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 075346687 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c8af4cdc-b848-4d12-87ae-0f41d5c3a0f8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Recipient Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 412641956 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2614182f-6ab9-4718-944d-5d37d6ef7834 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Records Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 926867864 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| f712495b-a964-40ac-b87e-41efe14bf111 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Remote Desktop Users.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 545180758 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a612bf6b-81c5-4f54-be49-db1d2dc1d5ae | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Remote Management Users.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 426690896 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 097e4c99-daa9-48e4-a20b-f1c83b96df48 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Replicator.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 967644430 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 5640d7e5-9d26-434b-bda3-95d7144d7684 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_534705adf9a745e9a.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 050743316 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 6fc89810-e117-41cd-80b3-982c71b6fe95 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_61218c24af784ac28.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 528333891 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c0a90f1d-d37a-4e29-9b70-24ac4daab1ce | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_626e6ce451cb449f8.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 113441239 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a3bc015b-d9e5-4e42-b79f-ee6a940fdb91 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_678eb25ccd9442468.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 800985216 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 414b82c6-b6be-4c9d-a0a8-b82ef818e6ca | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_7e3c5b4d5e57469b8.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 422256635 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 89fe3079-5c9b-42c6-9672-9dfc388a661c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_8601872407804d4d9.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 260604837 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 490f9f48-6fc0-4c84-9d5d-1c548d91c3ab | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_99822fcbf6104974b.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 868956488 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3f01e4cf-df0c-426a-a3fb-98981256f558 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_c5051545278b46b7a.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 822058612 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1159fcfa-dca0-4595-88cb-e6e5ed2b1bbb | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | SM\_d07bb3bebc74435d8.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 058019402 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1b9fcb21-ed14-4ee9-be0f-b95b0f4d7454 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Schema Admins.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 402356045 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 87f322fe-b35f-4829-bb1c-54e497bc02d6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Server Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 567154570 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c6440043-27d8-4c8d-bbf6-c4abbf3c2ea6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Server Operators.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 942278983 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 683eb35e-ad41-4efd-9f4a-009c43b8e382 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | TNA175$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 345340394 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 12932cf3-e2aa-48c2-b27b-532ac0e7f524 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Terminal Server License Servers.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 950821266 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 57916b4c-fb3e-4ea1-acca-1d660bad4289 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | TestGroup1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 718360028 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 94c3bcf3-5a21-4609-a843-0a5874ec8e87 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | TestGroup2.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 079101619 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9b29a040-c62f-4df3-a76b-01e225560815 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | TestGroup3.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 779049531 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 03f7e08c-cb15-4dce-a5d3-84c1038b3fe5 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | TestGroup4-Nested.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 988725727 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 5ee21746-8ac5-4f9e-89b9-849cef734e27 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | UM Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 565045530 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b71f9b81-f42e-49b8-9bb8-1da14a1c7545 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | USP-HSBC$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 005673664 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 38cfd3f1-b58d-4f1e-8fd3-f6cef7e91010 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | USPTEST169$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 812414275 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 91605c35-d798-4e2a-82fc-b08f3ea54e3a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | User\_template.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 146780810 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| de3ba5f8-d2df-4769-bfb5-88804c82d32b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | User\_templateNoMob.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 666017516 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 587557d6-f744-4335-8089-fe84e6d0c700 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Users.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 920425988 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 238dc15d-1fda-4f5d-9ea6-b142c1439897 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | View-Only Organization Management.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 141294792 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cecdd350-a57d-44c8-a624-3ebe437e023a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | WIN-OU342G0VHOF$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 926584840 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3ad9454b-0387-4cb3-9c03-cc09fd5f416f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | WIN10-97$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 184435852 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| be9eee8d-5f36-45dd-8e6c-a81bbc84bfc2 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | WinRMRemoteWMIUsers\_\_.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 084733128 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 27dd1624-f53d-4ff4-8263-2a5c5dd756a5 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | Windows Authorization Access Group.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 449569948 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 32887fe6-0894-4571-86a7-c9c1d22e9a6f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | aberg.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290025003 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 36a9a31b-ca97-4710-9313-b12029c99b87 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | adfssvc$.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 287615607 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2f8fe373-7ee1-4158-8a3d-75f0d9e35283 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | agent1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 609138809 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 25a49a9d-4976-49c3-95a0-f595905af17f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | agent2.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 460196892 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8d126460-cf13-4385-9b9b-b0cb32b921d8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ajolie.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+610004015 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 7ab96b9e-bc25-4d55-b494-a475247ccaf1 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | akutcher.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884001 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 598d50e8-1f7f-4fee-b986-b4cbe92aebc4 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | aps01.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290004176 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| dfd695df-a270-482f-8635-176458d85bdf | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | aps02.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290004017 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9e27721a-1788-45f7-881e-ab2621dcf069 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | aps03.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290004018 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 07df2c9d-41c3-45d5-866d-87043e0a7d36 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | aps04.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884004 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 7fe38215-6061-4753-8e75-32d878da2236 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | aps05.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290004021 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9b67cd89-440b-46f0-a85c-3351b704df1f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | aps\_user\_template.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 879940963 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 0ad3d0c7-b578-44a4-a54a-93afc1f4a6d0 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | apstest1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 753799819 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8490b400-3519-450e-a2d7-4826a5241111 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | asterix.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+612900055555 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 044b1955-8f7f-4912-af7f-553fbd96b6cb | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | bbreu.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290005100 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 54ef10ea-8654-4f4e-b776-20e3d9123707 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | bpitt.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290004006 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d5f8ae90-3ed6-4dce-a24a-4fdd866b3e7c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | bwayne.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 420618602 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 45f9a5ec-320b-4bdb-8d80-59a3c94826c8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | bwillis.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+442070877600 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c4873e8f-8a8f-436f-ba7c-0e8eeb787a44 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ceastwood.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61255780093 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d78e72d8-9f8b-438e-a7d7-a574292d3e67 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | coSpaces1 | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | Auto Generated | false | | Call Id | 848936769 | | Call Leg Profile | [efcb6899-f57e-42f4-97b4-a9306510a78c](#efcb6899-f57e-42f4-97b4-a9306510a78c) | | Call Branding Profile | [d328bdc8-0486-492a-9c33-9a3ac340857d](#d328bdc8-0486-492a-9c33-9a3ac340857d) | | Call Profile | [0149a5a5-515b-434f-a863-d535c7755e4c](#0149a5a5-515b-434f-a863-d535c7755e4c) | | Dial In Security Profile | [DSP-2 [6d358e8c-938c-45cd-a248-fc4e4922a6a6]](#6d358e8c-938c-45cd-a248-fc4e4922a6a6) | |
| ffb84ad6-6dda-4515-8f64-e326f34ef461 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | coSpaces2 | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | Auto Generated | false | | Call Id |  | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d85ed82c-dc9f-4123-b07a-4b0d571a9df2 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | crsadmin.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 310654195 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 60ede6a7-b90d-4784-81ce-a70d52cbff4a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | cttest01.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8898777777 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a263adc4-d0f6-46b7-9055-abc97d6868a0 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | cttest03.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 355565781 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a7b8d8de-9a83-40f9-8a67-db9ba13911ab | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | cwelch.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61882915300 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d8ce5f51-c7b3-437e-8ff8-06351842a1f9 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | dmoore.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 880340003005 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 0bde4e74-f82f-4069-b375-3edc258b4d36 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | dotfirst.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 782950628 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1fdecfd2-95ae-4381-b8f5-77a5fc2e27f8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ebachman.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290005011 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1a318d68-1e5b-4da4-b70d-02d3467f1d14 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | eldee.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 991292697 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9afb6a29-d14a-408e-943d-6508b84cd2e7 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | elled.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884018 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| aeb9920b-73d3-4856-a735-080f584cd96e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 796585615 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 6692bedf-4c9a-4bed-8720-5c6348c9ca48 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto10.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61890008001 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| aacd4e11-06b2-492f-9926-b0048aba3f1c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto11.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884700 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3662a884-2577-4496-8f7f-b71ef66ca3f1 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto13.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 885645855 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 28cd7f66-ab5f-4ae0-91d6-40b0143d5b85 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto15.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 583028061 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b3edc3d8-3e81-4ebf-9ce0-716c47cf7b3b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto16.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 933303961 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| e753a4cf-64a9-460d-a005-db627bc71aba | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto2.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 532121685 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8bcb06a0-beff-4af4-bd17-9d9654ea3ec3 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto4.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61890005017 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d7d382ea-bc84-439a-b741-14051b9abb22 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto5.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 161620022 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3f60ebc7-b8c2-4c95-8816-e349f077a9c9 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto8.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61890008241 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d65ede7f-6d41-4d04-8cd8-b13098a4bef9 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto\_Friday1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 888533 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9392606e-8c94-4006-b4b2-252109faf204 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto\_Monday1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8838600 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a2394b64-4785-45d5-8518-1c124d00b37e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto\_Tuesday.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 691107284 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 01038509-8f46-4d91-ac6a-c8f467e594cf | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | emauto\_Wed.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 350428624 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 96910683-fa4a-4889-a8f0-75918d441d35 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | epage.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+6129004002 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| e25a255a-cfdc-458f-a5df-39a2bef6fa9f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg13.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+17707773602 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| f8028ba5-5c54-4069-9dc5-1aaa9ab5e3ad | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg14.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 671173261 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 852b7c07-6a02-4211-9857-e8ccd956babb | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg15.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 307221955 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9437372b-3ee3-4c24-aac8-46be444257ca | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg16.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884402 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| f3d5da57-3b3f-4552-be61-e8dbe641a4a7 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg17.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 584511735 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 76014ad5-c48f-4c53-bc54-4e008c4ba0e6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg20.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 498655773 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c8820110-2a80-4ef6-a20e-3817ad6f4066 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg21.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 090130863 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2b8df8af-31ec-45f2-85ed-702c78b32d6b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg4.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8881554405 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c738d867-fa46-44f4-a234-0b290941ca9c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg5.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+17707773605 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2ceccf63-4168-4bb0-b111-a48fef6bdc3d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg6.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 887004 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 877c5ace-65ef-438e-aaa1-f5f53aa02085 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | fmg9.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 887966 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 5306fabc-13dd-419a-9467-2773bedbc708 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | gclooney.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8855000 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 33e8064e-3e38-4653-a532-3479f30ba245 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | gdepardieu.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884014 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 163a882b-3b58-4bf4-a24f-101ad3c0095d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | gpaltrow.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884012 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d34755a9-54cb-4ea0-8eac-36e109fd887d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | harold.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884005 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 75a43087-d6c5-460e-82a7-eec099638d10 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | hford.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 744618001 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 7b809372-97e5-4724-b442-3ad108b1fe07 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jacktheripper.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 366296835 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 5a7cb14b-4d45-41e3-9424-533cdfd5cd1f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jcarrey.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 632922129 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3c2069a0-cce1-4409-95dd-6fc49c5367ca | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jdelpotro.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 862696531 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a1181a84-e11e-488d-b756-ce16fa9fe328 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jdunn.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 377814433 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2403efab-2cfd-4069-a12a-260d35863e4c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jhoward.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 883000 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 35718195-9a2c-4212-a6e8-46684e53ea9f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jjones.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8855006 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1d099a59-e2e4-4997-9f58-98402121dd60 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jlemmon.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 889100 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 0cc24de0-5407-4814-9408-a1db5cb0b54a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jmorrison.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61890008100 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 151cd832-3a25-48ff-9512-d3b5f214fe3c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jnicholson.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 887766 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b4fa59cf-fa4f-4607-8b89-9c290ba51892 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | john.smith.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 027681983 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8755ddc1-83ab-45e9-aa76-30ca12a71d6b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jparsons.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 296183442 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 355a40c4-5e7a-4550-8670-d0f31810a666 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jroberts.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290025013 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9c8388eb-622a-4b50-b244-d5ba77e8d94c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | jseinfield.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290025024 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1feafa0d-d383-4419-bedb-78eb4a3b146e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | kcostner.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884566 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| de5c561f-c18c-4b25-aabd-44f497d34814 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | krbtgt.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 096124915 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| ff981e2e-17c0-4320-bbc8-bb3a94b12952 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | kspacey.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 459761520 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 6fb2d443-a0cd-49c4-954d-9fc025e709ca | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | kwatanabe.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290025066 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 9c30052c-fefe-4d2e-8ef7-5f7fa7e5ddd6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldicaprio.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 628048666 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 28b2dab0-e37a-4098-9e71-8681879ba1fb | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | lds01.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 901110833 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b3840531-d20e-43ed-8421-9b40d55ffe83 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest01.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 234870756 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 6f642a73-bc6b-44d6-9b6b-c3f63b9e6100 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest02.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 809962766 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 0d106e06-39d8-49b6-87cc-427dd94ab70e | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest03.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 623323445 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| fc56f389-de43-4d3b-b0f6-1506ce22cb52 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest04.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 528951438 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3c72c2bc-13c5-48b9-b1b6-861a083304c8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest06.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 413194190 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cfa4b78c-d83e-4735-a395-b84b961b1c4d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest07.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 367030362 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a9ed2811-644c-46eb-b060-f8d2f95b85fa | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest08.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 616179064 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 356aad68-a7ef-4d75-97c4-c3a8efd43961 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest09.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 118069479 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8cd2f22d-835f-49f9-9731-a645e9d7a2a8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest10.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 898925628 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d81195eb-e67d-4b8c-9f0d-1a1c734c1dd2 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest11.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 765037744 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cf8fb402-0c9c-4d01-92f6-3e53e1acfd32 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest12.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 651162979 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cc014925-4d74-4241-b065-7841857ada7c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest13.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 816796688 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| eec610ad-8f6b-4897-966f-05894a085d1f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ldstest14.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 151927520 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 3249a7e9-baa1-499b-84d0-86de924665c6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mbuser1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 404310413 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d70a324f-1192-429a-9642-d3880f11b21d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mbuser18.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+17707773610 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 15542432-b0e2-424d-9e97-ce7e727ab64c | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mbuser19.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 887022 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| abaefe52-b544-4930-b91f-ba15eb5a9ead | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mbuser2.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 276306982 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 0655ae9f-5a2c-4cb1-833c-fe2029f037c6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mbuser3.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+17707773615 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| d93f1b4b-3973-4896-93b7-d8c6d8846afa | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mbuser4.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 071898315 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| cbbd1c3e-3695-448a-b1a7-169abc2f9952 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mbuser5.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+17707773607 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 6fb32ef1-6a11-4d5e-9863-ba1cf5e25351 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mbuser6 test.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+17707773608 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1ec2015c-5501-41bf-8022-eeb040877c1f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mdouglas.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 099630171 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| eeb97eb8-bd5f-4f66-bcb9-458dfe47fdd7 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mfreeman.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 123550181 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 53abb2ee-186c-4304-9a1e-87a6d15aef14 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mgibson.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 887089 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2a3b647f-1e1b-4d4d-9efa-562faf558690 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mkadmin.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 789096176 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8b9c4f91-6d02-4c29-9af6-cd3946632c3f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | mkunz.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 017527481 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 0e2c5931-2896-49dc-acdb-6cde37ebc337 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | nbighetti.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 508620076 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| e3b8cda4-2ab9-46d4-8fc0-c90a6f4f1b40 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | pdinklage.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61386127601 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2b79faf5-2c2d-42c0-b202-94583a5d78ad | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | phoneadmin.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 686965024 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 06c211de-a866-4dfb-8630-da729c7766df | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | ps.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 291717594 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 7a1ea6ba-8319-428f-a3aa-a604789b2606 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | putin.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 467260670 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 47eb02e8-cf1d-49a2-922d-2d416d7c5378 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | rdeniro.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 799230696 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 65872196-dfb3-4acd-b36c-8efe30fe711a | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | rdstestuserA.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 223931403 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 33d50272-0646-46b7-88bc-c2e4459fcbae | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | rdstestuserB.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 658410969 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 22961c13-ffe1-467e-935c-90f5863b6922 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | rredford.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 163771756 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| ea43393d-244f-4408-84b3-51d26b1603ce | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | rsnow.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290005017 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 7578d1f2-a9e8-41d9-b42e-94d6580729b0 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | sbean.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 625974257 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1fb383ae-8fb2-4e2a-bf60-30b9cf797b21 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | sconnery.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 257925639 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 35ce756c-d69a-4592-93f1-c2cca760baac | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | specialchars.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884011 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| f4dabb05-d82d-4bf7-908d-61655d2e7c28 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | specialchars2.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 818704452 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| bf4ac74d-3e92-46e2-acab-9f343e215eae | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | spenn.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 884200 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 77e9cdd7-7dea-47cd-8d7c-b9a5fd3527d7 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | sturner.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61790003000 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a5f28267-e32b-4c10-aaa3-759e1bd7637b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | supervisor1.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 605810772 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 589576f0-97a7-4c94-8a2d-8cdff6f18475 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | sydadmin.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 924736676 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| c2933389-f6ae-46e1-a075-14f115f38f5f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | test1em.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 926517584 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1f819022-be61-4525-8431-6e8deb666c82 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | test20aps.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 841314082 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8a1b62ff-228d-4fa9-89b2-448ae20b7066 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | testem.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 712794821 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 5c32daff-aed7-4678-8c07-2d012c39017b | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | testlast.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88+61290005018 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 2a4eb598-e031-4702-8959-45f5641a58a9 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | testuser01.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8855590387 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| b7ce9946-c51a-4097-b4d7-f5c54caa9c5f | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | testuser02.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8865577783 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1a38fd0d-0452-4137-b971-847888920864 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | testuser03.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8855593872 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 8e3354a1-7b9f-40e3-86fb-f137c2242664 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | testuser04.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 88777877787 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1e653d2f-e0f2-470f-b4af-2f4910c267f9 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | testuser05.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8876767676 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 1bc72eb5-3ad6-46ea-b846-7618bf9a1944 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | thanks.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 874795956 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| a7a208b3-580d-42bd-b583-bd1145fe6ca7 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | trominger.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 633415098 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 41dafc3d-f23c-4d9d-b024-bb7bcbbc5eb6 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | uptest01.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8840404590 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |
| 0dce4f45-c4be-4046-982c-2cc85e5cbf17 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | uptest02.space | | Tenant |  | | Auto Generated | true | | Call Id | 8880803002 | | Call Leg Profile |  | | Call Branding Profile |  | | Call Profile |  | | Dial In Security Profile |  | |

# 9 Calls

The Calls section contains the following configuration items:

* Call Bridges
* Call Bridges Groups
* Call Settings
* Chapter Incoming Calls
* Chapter Outgoing Calls
* IVRs

## 9.1 Call Bridges

The Call Bridge is the component on the Meeting Server that bridges the conference connections, enabling multiple participants to join meetings hosted on the Meeting Server or Lync AVMCUs. The Call Bridge exchanges audio and video streams so that participants can see and hear each other. The Call Bridge license allows the Call Bridge to be used for media calls.

The following Call Bridges are configured:

| **Call Bridges** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| da4004d7-9a3c-497d-8169-68d758ee41c8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | callBridges1 | | Address | 10.5.1.1 | | Sip Domain | lab.test | | Call Bridge Group | [callBridgeGroups [f1a5244a-d055-4d21-b190-c7cf8561ae19]](#f1a5244a-d055-4d21-b190-c7cf8561ae19) | |

## 9.2 Call Bridges Group

Deployments with Cisco Unified Communications Manager and clustered Meeting Servers can use the Call Bridge Grouping feature to load balance calls on the Meeting Servers. Load balancing aims to avoid overloading individual Meeting Servers in the cluster. Using Call Bridge groups, a Meeting Server cluster can intelligently load balance calls across the Call Bridges within the same location or across nodes in different locations. The intelligent decision making behind where calls end up is handled by the Meeting Servers.

The call control system needs to be able to handle SIP messages from the Meeting Servers, in order to move calls to the correct location. This functionality has been tested using Cisco Unified Communications Manager as a call control system, which is the only Cisco supported call control system for this functionality.

The following Call Bridge Groups are configured:

| **Call Bridge Groups** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| c5e26c0c-cae2-4145-8e11-c0558b7cb0ab | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | callBridgeGroups2 | | Load Balancing Enabled | false | | Load Balance Lync Calls | true | | Load Balance Outgoing Calls | false | | Load Balance User Calls | true | | Load Balance Indirect Calls | false | |
| f1a5244a-d055-4d21-b190-c7cf8561ae19 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Name | callBridgeGroups | | Load Balancing Enabled | true | | Load Balance Lync Calls | true | | Load Balance Outgoing Calls | false | | Load Balance User Calls | true | | Load Balance Indirect Calls | false | |

## 9.3 Call Settings

Use the Configuration > Call settings page to:

* Allow media encryption for SIP calls (including Lync).
* Specify whether participant label overlays are shown on SIP calls.
* Specify the preferred size (in milliseconds) for outgoing audio packets; 10ms, 20ms, or 40ms.
* Enable TIP support. (You need to enable TIP support if you use endpoints such as the Cisco CTS range.)
* Allow presentation video channel operations: if this is set to prohibited then no content channel video or BFCP capability will be advertised to the far end.
* BFCP mode for presentation video: if presentation video channel operations are allowed for SIP calls, this setting determines the Call Bridge's BFCP behavior, one of:
* Server role only: this is the normal option for a conferencing device and is intended for use with BFCP client mode devices (for instance, SIP endpoints). Or
* Server and client role: this option allows the Call Bridge to operate in either BFCP client or BFCP server mode in calls with remote devices.

This setting allows improved presentation video sharing with a remote conference hosting device.

* Set the value for the Resource-Priority header field in outgoing SIP calls. This setting tells the Meeting Server how much priority you will allow the bandwidth to allocate for presenting. This depends on the bandwidth capability of the network environment and other factors such as if there are any immersive systems that push HD, for example.
* Enable and disable UDP signaling for SIP. Set to one of:
* disabled|enabled: disable if you use SIP over TCP, or require that all of your network traffic is encrypted.
* enabled, single address mode corresponds to the SIP over UDP behavior.
* enabled, multi address if the Call Bridge is configured to listen on more than one interface.
* Enable Lync presence support. This setting determines whether or not this Call Bridge should supply information on destination URIs it serves to Lync presence subscribers.
* Leave the Lync packet pacing mode set to default.

The Call settings page also allows you to change the bandwidth settings for SIP, Cisco Meeting Server (CMA), Server reflexive, Relay, VPN, and Lync content. The settings are measured in bits per second, for example, 2000000 is 2Mbps. We dedicate at least 64kbps for audio, and recommend 2Mbps for a 720p30 call, or around 3.5Mbps for a 1080p30 call. More bandwidth would be required for 60fps.

You may need to change some of the bandwidth settings if you allow SIP media encryption, or enable TIP support, for example. In the case of 3 screen TIP calls, the bandwidth numbers seen on the Call settings page get automatically tripled, so you do not need to manually set them to 6Mbps for example. However, we would normally recommend (3x) 4Mbps for most CTS calls.

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Call Configuration** | |
| **Call settings** | |
| SIP media encryption | forbidden |
| Participant labels | disabled |
| Audio packet size preferred | 20 |
| **SIP settings** | |
| TIP (Telepresence Interoperability Protocol) calls | disabled |
| Presentation video channel operations | allowed |
| BFCP mode for presentation video | serverOnly |
| Resource priority |  |
| UDP signaling for SIP | singleAddress |
| Lync presence support | enabled |
| Lync packet pacing mode | default |
| **Bandwidth settings (SIP)** | |
| Rx bandwidth | 2000000 |
| Tx bandwidth | 2000000 |
| **Bandwidth settings (web app)** | |
| Rx bandwidth | 2000000 |
| Tx bandwidth | 2000000 |
| **Bandwidth settings (Server reflexive)** | |
| Rx bandwidth | 2000000 |
| Tx bandwidth | 2000000 |
| **Bandwidth settings (Relay)** | |
| Rx bandwidth | 1000000 |
| Tx bandwidth | 1000000 |
| **Bandwidth settings (VPN)** | |
| Rx bandwidth | 2000000 |
| Tx bandwidth | 2000000 |
| **Bandwidth settings (Lync content)** | |
| LAN bandwidth limit | 8000000 |
| WAN bandwidth limit | 2000000 |

## 9.4 Incoming Calls

When an incoming SIP call is routed to the Meeting Server, the Call Bridge first looks through the configured Inbound Dial Plan rules and then at the Call Forwarding rules.

This Incoming Calls chapter contains:

* Incoming Dial Plan rules to configure matching/rejection.
* Call Forwarding rules to configure forwarding behavior.

### 9.4.1 Incoming Dial Plan Rules

When an incoming SIP call is routed to the Meeting Server, the Call Bridge looks through the configured Inbound Dial Plan rules first and tries to match the "domain" part of the destination URI "<user>@<domain>" against those rules.

The following Incoming Dial Plan rules are configured:

| **Incoming Dialplan Rules** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| bb7e2e37-5755-49bf-be2b-2eb0d971a6fb | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Domain | lab.test | | Priority | 3 | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | Resolve Toco Spaces | true | | Resolve To Ivrs | true | | Resolve To Lync Conferences | false | | Resolve To Lync Simplejoin | false | |
| ff92f624-3b78-476e-a009-cf075e18bdd8 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Domain | lab2.test | | Priority | 2 | | Tenant |  | | Resolve Toco Spaces | true | | Resolve To Ivrs | true | | Resolve To Lync Conferences | false | | Resolve To Lync Simplejoin | false | |

### 9.4.2 Call Forwarding

If the domain part of the destination URI of an incoming SIP call fails to match any of the Incoming Dial Plan rules, the call will be handled according to the rules in the Call Forwarding Dial Plan rules. The rules decide whether to reject the call outright or to forward the call in bridge mode.

The following Call Forwarding rules are configured:

| **Incoming Dial Transforms** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| ebc50191-335b-4b65-acf9-0ad4e9f88d70 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Match Pattern | 12345 | | Priority | 4 | | Tenant |  | | Action | forward | | Caller Id Mode | regenerate | | Uri Parameters | discard | |
| 1df341c8-a387-4a73-b40f-e7c775d8c3de | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Match Pattern | 777777 | | Priority | 0 | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | Action | reject | | Caller Id Mode | regenerate | | Uri Parameters | discard | |

## 9.5 Outbound Calls

When an outgoing SIP call is routed out of the Meeting Server, the Call Bridge looks first through the configured outbound dial plan rules and then at the dial transforms.

This Outbound Calls chapter contains:

* Outbound Dial Plan Rules
* Dial Transforms

### 9.5.1 Outbound Dial Plan Rules

The configuration of which trunks or proxies to use for outbound calls is based on the domain of the (SIP) destination being called, which is specified in the outgoing dial plan.

All rules added via the Web Admin Interface are global and applied to every Call Bridge in the cluster. You must use the API to specify the call routing for outbound SIP/Lync calls using a specific Call Bridge or Call Bridge group.

The following Outbound Dial Plan Rules are configured:

| **Outbound Dialplan Rules** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 63cc21e1-f071-4654-9f14-48c119b78f64 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Domain | lab2.test | | Priority | 3 | | Tenant |  | | Local Contact Domain |  | | Local From Domain |  | | Trunk Type | sip | | Sip Control Encryption | auto | | Sip Proxy |  | | Failure Action | stop | | Scope | global | | Call Bridge |  | | Call Bridge Group |  | | Call Routing | default | |
| cf02a356-c613-4762-8f06-6bdac1364693 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Domain | lab3.test | | Priority | 0 | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | Local Contact Domain |  | | Local From Domain | lab.test | | Trunk Type | sip | | Sip Control Encryption | auto | | Sip Proxy |  | | Failure Action | stop | | Scope | global | | Call Bridge | [callBridges1 [da4004d7-9a3c-497d-8169-68d758ee41c8]](#da4004d7-9a3c-497d-8169-68d758ee41c8) | | Call Bridge Group | [callBridgeGroups [f1a5244a-d055-4d21-b190-c7cf8561ae19]](#f1a5244a-d055-4d21-b190-c7cf8561ae19) | | Call Routing | default | |

### 9.5.2 Dial Transforms

When dial transforms are applied to all outbound calls, the Outbound Dial Plan Rules are applied to the transformed number.

You can use the Web Admin Interface Configuration > Outbound Calls page to control how dialed numbers are transformed. However, you need to use the API for Dial Transforms if you use Call Bridge clustering, because the shared coSpace database is a single configuration location for all Call Bridges.

There are three stages to the transform:

* A type is applied, which breaks the input number/string into components $1, $2 etc.
* The components are matched using regular expressions to see if the rule is valid
* An output string is created from the components according to the defined transform

The following Dial Transforms are configured:

| **Outbound Dial Transforms** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 0ee0e655-88d0-4433-ba00-c869f84d7e52 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Type | raw | | Transform | 78.. | | Priority | 0 | | Action | accept | |
| 2c0f9c9a-1527-4f44-bbc9-f50ea34a61a1 | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Type | strip | | Transform | 78.. | | Priority | 0 | | Action | accept | |

## 9.6 IVR

Interactive Voice Response (IVR) is used to manually route to pre-configured calls. Incoming calls can be routed to the IVR where callers are greeted by a prerecorded voice message inviting them to enter the ID number of the call or space that they want to join. Video participants will see a welcome splash screen. After entering the ID, users are routed to the appropriate call or space, or prompted to enter a PIN if the call or space has one.

The following Interactive Voice Responses (IVRs) are configured:

| **IVR** | |
| --- | --- |
| **ID** | **Details** |
| 097e0e5d-c798-4225-86d2-94df1e16501d | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Uri | http:/10.5.1.1/ivr.asxp | | Tenant | [tenant1 [e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328]](#e135fe4a-f019-42b4-a114-9e06e763d328) | | Ivr Branding Profile | [4efb066f-c2f2-4f0d-93a9-da78962f391b](#4efb066f-c2f2-4f0d-93a9-da78962f391b) | | Resolve Co Space Call Ids | true | | Resolve Lync Conference Ids | false | |

# 10 Command Line Output

This section contains status and configuration objects obtained via the command line.

## 10.1 Server 10.5.1.131

This section contains status and configuration objects obtained via the command line.

* [hostname](#hostname_1)
* [ipv4 a](#ipv4_a_1)
* [ipv6 a](#ipv6_a_1)
* [ipv4 b](#ipv4_b_1)
* [ipv6 b](#ipv6_b_1)
* [ntp server list](#ntp_server_list_1)
* [timezone](#timezone_1)
* [dns](#dns_1)
* [user list](#user_list_1)
* [syslog](#syslog_1)
* [webadmin](#webadmin_1)
* [callbridge](#callbridge_1)
* [webbridge](#webbridge_1)
* [xmpp](#xmpp_1)
* [xmpp callbridge list](#xmpp_callbridge_list_1)

### 10.1.1 Hostname of CMS

| **hostname** |
| --- |
| acano |

### 10.1.2 IPv4 Address Port A

| **ipv4 a** |
| --- |
| IPv4 configuration:  address 10.5.1.131 default true dhcp false enabled true gateway 10.5.1.1 macaddress 00:0C:29:80:8E:AB prefixlen 24 IPv4 observed values Addresses: 10.5.1.131/24 Routes: source destination gateway global 0.0.0.0 10.5.1.131 0.0.0.0 false 0.0.0.0 10.5.1.0 0.0.0.0 false 0.0.0.0 10.5.1.0 0.0.0.0 false 0.0.0.0 10.5.1.255 0.0.0.0 false 0.0.0.0 0.0.0.0 10.5.1.1 true |

### 10.1.3 IPv6 Address Port A

| **ipv6 a** |
| --- |
| No configuration data for interface a IPv6 observed values Addresses : Routes : source destination gateway |

### 10.1.4 IPv4 Address Port B

| **ipv4 b** |
| --- |
| No configuration data for interface b No observed values for interface b |

### 10.1.5 IPv6 Address Port B

| **ipv6 b** |
| --- |
| No configuration data for interface b No observed values for interface b |

### 10.1.6 ntp server list

| **ntp server list** |
| --- |
| No NTP servers defined |

### 10.1.7 Time Zone Configuration

| **timezone** |
| --- |
| Etc/UTC |

### 10.1.8 used DNS server to resolve DNS

| **dns** |
| --- |
| DNS Configuration { "status": "running" } |

### 10.1.9 User List

| **user list** |
| --- |
| USERNAME ROLE PASSWORD EXPIRY LOGGED IN admin admin 2021-Sep-12 yes |

### 10.1.10 Syslog Configuration

| **syslog** |
| --- |
| Remote server not enabled |

### 10.1.11 WebAdmin Configuration

| **webadmin** |
| --- |
| Enabled : true TLS listening interface : a TLS listening port : 443 Key file : .key Certificate file : .crt HTTP redirect : Disabled STATUS : running |

### 10.1.12 Call Bridge Configuration

| **callbridge** |
| --- |
| Server not configured |

### 10.1.13 Web Bridge Configuration

| **webbridge** |
| --- |
| Unknown command '' |

### 10.1.14 XMPP Configuration

| **xmpp** |
| --- |
| Unknown command '' |

### 10.1.15 XMPP Call Bridge Configuration

| **xmpp callbridge list** |
| --- |
| Unknown command 'xmpp' |